The Frank P. Piskor Collection of Robert Frost Mss. Coll. 62 15.5 ft

Scope and Content Note

The Frank P. Piskor Collection of Robert Frost is primarily the gift of Dr. Frank Piskor, augmented by donations by Robert McCausland and Lesley Frost Ballantine. In addition to first editions of all Frost's books and most of the secondary works about him, the collection has a large non-monograph section consisting of correspondence, newspaper and periodical articles, manuscript poems written by other poets on the occasion of Frost's death, stamps, medals, photographs, drawings, records, and tapes relating to Robert Frost and his family, and to his friends, the poets Philip Booth and Edward Thomas.

With very little Frost manuscript material, the collection is of minimal use to scholars wishing to explore Frost's own papers. However, for those interested in public reaction to Frost, or seeking ephemeral Frost items with limited printings, or wishing to see how an aficionado goes about building a collection on a living author, this collection is a rich resource.

The monographs in the collection are catalogued in ODYsseus, St. Lawrence University's online catalog. The remainder of the materials are described in this finding aid. Occupying over 15 linear feet, the bulk of the items listed here date from the 1930's to the 1960's, but some of the photographs were taken during Frost's childhood in the 1870's.

Biographical Note

Frank Peter Piskor, president of St. Lawrence University from 1969-1981, first met Robert Frost at the Bread Loaf School of English while Dr. Piskor was a student at Middlebury College. The two became friends, and Piskor began to purchase the poet's books, simply because he liked the poetry. In 1939, Piskor joined the staff of Syracuse University as a personnel counselor. There, Chancellor William Tolley, himself a great book collector, encouraged him to continue to refine and shape his random Frost purchases into a collection.

While he was serving as Vice President for Academic Affairs and Dean of Faculties at Syracuse University in the 1960s, Dr. Piskor was able to encourage the career of the poet Philip Booth, a protégé of Frost, thus forging another link in his friendship with Frost. When he came to St. Lawrence University, alma mater of Frost's wife Eleanor, Dr. Piskor became friends with Frost's daughter Leslie Ballantine. The two were attempting to develop an Eleanor White collection at St. Lawrence at the time of Leslie Ballantine's death. In 1993, Dr. Piskor donated his collection to St. Lawrence.

Description of Series

NON-BOOK WRITTEN MATERIAL

| BOX | FOLDER | |
|-----|---------|---|
| | | I. Material by Frost |
| 1 | 1-20 | A. Correspondence |
| | | B. Non-book printed material |
| 1 | 21-50 | 1. Magazine and newspaper articles and poems |
| 1 | 51 | 2. Chapters from books |
| 1-2 | 52-66 | 3. Interviews |
| 2 | 67-94 | 4. Addresses |
| 2 | 95-100a | 5. Broadsides and pamphlets |
| 2 | 101 | 6. Quotes and short anecdotes |
| 2 | 102-103 | 7. Books containing Frost poems |
| | | II. Material about Frost |
| | | A. Biographical |
| 3 | 104-120 | 1. Correspondence about Frost |
| 3-4 | 121-188 | 2. Articles about Frost |
| 4 | 189-190 | 3. Frost's professional activities as a poet |
| 4 | 191-207 | 4. Honors |
| 4-5 | 209-252 | 5. Frost and education |
| 5 | 253-267 | 6. Tributes to Frost after his death |
| | | B. Material about Frost's Poems |
| 6-7 | 268-332 | 1. Articles about Frost's poems in general |
| 7 | 333-348 | 2. Articles about specific poems |
| 7 | 349-361 | 3. Reviews of books by Frost |
| 7 | 362-404 | 4. Reviews of books about Frost |
| 7 | 405-430 | 5. Literature about Frost or drawing on his work |
| 7 | 431-432 | 6. Performances and exhibits of Frostiana by others |
| 7 | 433 | 7. Books and articles which mention Frost briefly |
| | | III. Materials about Frost's Family |
| 7 | 434-435 | A. Isabelle Moodie FrostFrost's Mother |
| 7 | 436-444 | B. Eleanor White FrostFrost's Wife |
| 7-8 | 445-470 | C. Leslie Frost BallantineFrost's Daughter |
| 8 | 471-478 | D. Lesley FrancisFrost's Granddaughter |
| 8 | 479 | E. Elinor WilberFrost's Granddaughter |
| 8 | 480 | F. Robert L. FrostFrost's Great-grandson |
| 8 | 481-490 | G. Frost Family Homes |
| | | 1. Homes in England |
| | | 2. Homes in U.S. |
| | | IV. Material about Frost's Friends |
| 8 | 491-505 | A. Philip Booth |
| 8 | 506-509 | B. Edward and Helen Thomas |
| 8 | 510 | C. Other persons connected to Frost |
| | | |

| | | V. Frost Organizations |
|----|---------|--|
| 8 | 511-513 | A. California Friends of Frost |
| | 514 | B. Robert Frost Society |
| | | VI. Bibliographic Information about the Collection |
| 9 | 515 | A. General Frost bibliographies |
| 9 | 516-538 | B. Material related to specific items in this collection |
| 9 | 539-546 | C. Dr. Piskor's correspondence about the collection |
| 9 | 547-559 | D. Frost material in other collections |
| 10 | 560-575 | E. Booksellers' catalogs |
| 10 | 576-577 | F. Publishers' ads, jackets, etc. for Frost titles |
| 10 | 578 | VII. Miscellany |

MEDIA

| | | I. Frost in Art |
|----|---------|---|
| 10 | 579-585 | A. Photographic prints |
| 10 | 586-587 | B. Published photos |
| 10 | 588-603 | C. Representations of Frost in other forms of art |
| 10 | 604-608 | D. Frost-related art |
| 11 | | II. Audio Recordings |
| 12 | | Audio Recordings |
| 13 | | Audio Recordings |
| 14 | | Audio Recordings & |
| 14 | | III. Video Recordings |
| 15 | | Blickensderfer Typewriter |

Abbreviations used in this listing:

EWF=Elinor White Frost LFB=Lesley Frost Ballantine FPP=Frank Peter Piskor 1b

1

NON-BOOK WRITTEN MATERIAL

I. Material by Frost

A. Correspondence [Arranged Alphabetically by Correspondent]

1 Sylvester Baxter

1923. Frost to Baxter. Reprinted in R. C. Townsend's "In Defense of Form: A Letter from Robert Frost to Sylvester Baxter, 1923," *New England Quarterly*. June 1963. pp. 241-249.

Correspondence, Clippings, & off print from the *New England Quarterly* relating to SLU's copy 2 of *North Of Boston*. (London: Nutt, 1914.) donated to the library by Josephine Case and Richard Young. (In Oversize).

2 **Philip Booth**

1963. January 10. Frost to Booth. dictated to Mrs. Chisholm Gentry. photocopy. Accompanying note from Mrs. Gentry to Booth.

[n.d.] Booth's reply to above. photocopy.

3 W. S. Braithwaite

1958. August 11. Frost to Braithwaite. Ripton VT. photocopy.

4 Dean Briggs

1897. September 11. Frost to Dean Briggs [of Harvard]. Lawrence MA. reprinted in *Harvard Alumni Bulletin*. February 12, 1955. pp. 346-348.

5 Stuart Gerry Brown

1952. September 19. Frost to Brown. Ripton VT. photocopy and transcript of original. Accompanying obituary for Brown and two offprints of the article on John Jay Chapman mentioned in the letter.

6 Robert Chase

1952. March 4. Frost to Chase. South Miami FL. photocopy. [Note by FPP: an important letter.]

Dorothy Cleaveland

1951. March 17. Frost to Cleaveland. Cambridge MA. als. [Note: this letter is not part of the Piskor collection; it is listed here for the convenience of scholars. It is located in Miscellaneous Manuscripts under "Frost."

7 Mildred Flagg

1958. October 28. Mildred Flagg to Frost. Newtonville MA. carbon copy of tl.

1959. March 24. Frost to Flagg. Cambridge MA. als. Accompanying letters to Frost and Flagg from Donald Miller.

8 Lesley Frost

1

1917. September 26. Frost to Lesley. Franconia NH. carbon copy of tls. Inscription by LFB to FPP.

9 [Henry Holt and Company]

1946. July 19. Frost to Dear Helen. Ripton VT.printed transcript from autograph dealer's catalog.

1944-1946. 34 letters relating to publication of the Modern Library edition of Frost's poems, *The Pocket Book of Robert Frost* and *The Constant Symbol*. Also includes the contract form for *The Constant Symbol*.

1 10 **Robert Hillyer**

- All carbon copies of transcripts accompanied by letter from Gail Gager. All photocopies of originals accompanied by carbon copy of a memorandum from Martin Bush to David Fraser.
- 1923. January 25. Frost to Hillyer. South Shaftsbury VT. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1924. March 12. Frost to Hillyer. Amherst MA. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1924. July 26. Frost to Hillyer. Amherst MA. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1931. February 4. Frost to Hillyer. Amherst MA. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1932. September 28. Frost to Hillyer. Monrovia CA. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1934. September 5. Frost to Hillyer. Franconia NH. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1935. March 23. Frost to Hillyer. Key West FL. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1937. September 15. Frost to Hillyer. Concord Corners VT. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1937. February 9. Frost to Hillyer. San Antonio TX. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1937. June 16. Frost to Hillyer. South Shaftsbury VT. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1938. April 14. Frost to Hillyer. Gainesville FL. photocopy of original and carbon copy of transcript.
- 1938. April 20. Frost to Hillyer. photocopy of telegram.
- 1938. July 20. Frost to Hillyer. South Shaftsbury VT. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1938. August 11. Frost to Hillyer. South Shaftsbury VT. carbon copy of transcript.
- 1949. [December]. Frost to Hillyer. photocopy of note on Christmas card.
- 1953. November 20. Frost to Hillyer. New Ark of the Covenant. photocopy.
- 1959. February 20. Frost to Hillyer. South Miami FL. photcopy.
- 1961. January 1. Frost to Hillyer. Cambridge MA. photocopy.

11 Edward Morgan Lewis

- Given to FPP by Dr. Applegate. Accompanying letter from Andree D. Hest.
 - 1925. February 28. Frost to Lewis. Amherst MA. photocopy.
 - 1933. July 28. Frost to Lewis. South Shaftsbury VT. photocopy.
 - 1933. August 14. Frost to Lewis. South Shaftsbury VT. photocopy.

Accompanying letter from David Tatham enclosing a letter from Bruce Catton to Tatham concerning Frost.

- 1925. February 28. Frost to Lewis. Amherst MA. photocopy and typed transcription.
- 1925. February 28. Frost to Lewis. Amherst MA. typed transcription.
- 1930. June 23. Frost to Lewis. South Shaftsbury MA. photocopy.
- 1933. July 28. Frost to Lewis. South Shaftsbury VT. photocopy and typed transcription.
- 1933. August 14. Frost to Lewis. South Shaftsbury VT. photocopy.
- Accompanying letter from Tatham to FPP explains Morris' connection to Edward Morgan Lewis. 1966. February 7. Hobart Morris to David Tatham. als.
- Given to FPP by Hobart Morris. Copy of *Edward Morgan Lewis and Robert Frost*, 1916-1936. This paper by Mr. Morris contains copies of a number of letters from the Frosts to the Lewises. Accompanying letter from Morris.

12 McGinley, Phyllis

1962. January 23. McGinley to Frost. Larchmont NY. photocopy. Accompanying letter from Martin Bush.

13 Pierce and Scopes, Albany NY

1933. December 4. Frost to Pierce and Scopes. Order for Marshall's *Life of Washington*. holograph. [Note by FPP: acquired in 1955 with *Selected Poems* first edition from Lockrow's in Albany.]

14 Frank Piskor

1961. July 11. Frost to FPP. Ripton VT. tls. [Note by FPP: relates to inscription in *North of Boston*, PS3511.R94 N6 1914.]

1962. April. Frost to FPP on book covers. [photo pages]

1 15 Ed Richards

[1935. July 9] Frost to Richards. [South Shaftsbury VT]. photocopy.

1 15A Jessie Rittenhouse

- [1916. June 15] Frost to Rittenhouse. [Andover MA]. Photocopy.
- [1919. June 16] Frost to Rittenhouse. [Franconia NH]. Photocopy.
- [1919. July 5]. Frost to Rittenhouse. [Franconia NH]. Photocopy.
- [1919. August 16]. Frost to Rittenhouse. [Franconia NH]. Photocopy.
- [1919. August 27]. Frost to Rittenhouse. [Unknown]. Photocopy.
- [1938. February 27]. Frost to Rittenhouse. [Gainesville FL] Photocopy as well as reprinting in
 - The New England Quarterly. June 1970. Volume XLII. pp. 286-287.

16 Mr. Savage

1949. February 9. Frost to Savage. South Miami FL. photocopy.

17 Howard Schmitt

1955. June 17. Frost to Schmitt. Ripton VT. photocopy.

18 Charles Wharton Stork

- 1921. March 4. Frost to Stork. South Shaftsbury VT. als.
- 1925. January 24. Frost to Stork. Amherst MA. original telegram.
- 1932. April 4. Frost to Stork. Amherst MA. als.

19 A. M. Sullivan

1941. February 10. Frost to Sullivan. Coconut Grove FL. photocopy.

1943. March 4. Sullivan to Frost photocopy.

20 Miss Winslow

[n.d.] Frost to Winslow. photocopy. Accompanying letter from Howard Applegate.

B. Non-book printed material

1. Magazine and newspaper articles and poems [Arranged chronologically]

- 1 21 "In the Home Stretch," *Century Magazine*, vol. 92, July, 1916. pp. 383-391. Illustrated by John Wolcott Adams. First printing.
 - 22 "A Way Out," The Seven Arts, vol. 1, February 1917. pp. 347-362. [Note by FPP: first printing.]
 - 23 "A Group of Poems," Harpers Magazine, no. 842, July 1920. pp. 196-199.
 - 24 "Nothing Gold Can Stay." Typescript of two different versions, one dated July 8, 1922 and one dated March 12, 1924.
 - 25 "Paul's Wife," [poem] *The London Mercury*, vol. 6, July 1922. pp. 236-239. [Note by FPP: 1st printing.]
 - 26 "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening," [poem] *The Chapbook*, no. 36, April 1923. p. 3.
 - 27 "Robert Frost on Sixtieth Birthday Talks of Joys of Living, Says He'd Like to be Older," *The Amherst Student*, [1934] typed transcript of letter. Accompanying note from Horace Hewlett.
 - 27a "Neither Out Far Nor In Deep," [poem] *The Yale Review*, vol. 23, March 1934. p. 484. Issue also contains "Robert Frost and the Dark Woods" by J. McBride Dabbs, pp. 514-520.
 - ²⁸ "The Lost Follower," [poem] *Boston Herald, Harvard Tercentenary Issue*, September 13, 1936. p. 8. [letter to LFB about atomic energy, circa 1945] in Asimov, Isaac.
 - 28A "The Literate Farmer and the Planet Venus." [poem]. *The Atlantic*. March 1941. Volume 167. No.3.
 - 29 "Tomorrow's Energy," The American Way, vol. 8, February 1975. p. 13.
 - 30 "From Plane to Plane," [poem] What's New, no. 130, December 1948. pp. 10-1
 - 31 "And All We Call American," pp.28-29
 - "Poetry and School," pp. 30-31, The *Atlantic* vol. 187. June, 1951. Issue also contains "Robert Frost's America" by Mark Van Doren.
 - 32 "How Hard It Is to Keep from Being King When It's in You and the Situation," *Proceedings of the American Academy of Arts and Letters and the National Institute of Arts and Letters*, no. 1, second series, 1951. photocopy.
 - 33 "How Hard It Is Not to Be King When It's In You and In the Situation," [poem] *New York Herald Tribune Book Review*, July 1, 1951. pp. 2-3.
- 1 34 "A Cabin in the Clearing," *Perspectives USA*, no. 4, Summer 1953. pp. 24-25.

2

- 35 "One More Brevity," [poem] The Atlantic, vol. 193, June 1954. p. 34.
 - 36 "Kitty Hawk," [poem] The Atlantic, vol. 200, November 1957. pp. 52-56.
 - 37 "Robert Frost's New Hampshire," *New Hampshire Profiles*, vol. 8, May 1959. pp. 12-19.
 - 37a "On Emerson," Daedalus, vol. 88, Fall 1959. pp. 712-718.
 - 38 "Late Frost: Witty, Wise & Young," *Time*, vol. 76, July 4, 1960. p. 81. Page of various Frost quotes.
 - 39 "Old Poet in New Land," Coronet, vol. 50, September 1961. pp. 97-111. Frost's reflections on Israel. Also reference to Frost on p. 4.
 - 40 "Sand Dunes," [poem] in Sinclair Oil Corporation. *Plea for a Green Legacy*, ca. 1961.
 - 41 "Between Prose and Verse," *The Atlantic*, vol. 209. January, 1962. pp. 51-54.
 - 42 "Seven Poems by Robert Frost," *Life*, vol. 52, March 30, 1962. pp. 60-69. Illustrations by Harvey Schmidt. [Note by FPP: one of the few times Frost is illustrated by a modern painter. Others, most of them, are on the Christmas cards.]
 - 43 "Nothing More Gentle Than Strength," *New Republic*, vol. 146, April 9, 1962. pp. 21-22.
 - "Dvoe brodiag v rasputitsu" [Two Tramps in Mud Time], "Dvoe vidiat dvukh" [Two Look at Two],
 "Zvezdokol" [The Star-Splitter], *Novyi mir [New World]*, vol. 38, no. 8, August 1962. pp. 167-171.
 - 44a "The Prophets Really Prophesy as Mystics The Commentators Merely by Statistics," *Poetry*, October-November 1962 pp. 41-42.
 - 45 "Witness to Spring," *Topics*, vol. 56, April-May 1963. pp. 7-10.
 - 46 "To Prayer I Go: the Letters of Robert Frost to Louis Untermeyer," *Saturday Evening Post*, September 14, 1963. pp. 47-59. Introduction by Roger Kahn.
 - "Consultant's Choice," *The Quarterly Journal* of the Library of Congress, vol. 27, April 1970. pp. 129-169. [Frost poems on pp. 154-155.] [Note by FPP: also an important MacLeish item--poem previously unpublished.]
 - 48 "Robert Frost's New Hampshire," New Hampshire Profiles, vol. 20, April 1971. pp. 74-78.
 - 49 "Why Wait for Science," [poem] in Kistiakowsky, George. "American Science at the Crossroads," *C&EN*, April 24, 1972. p. 31.
 - 49a "To Otto As of Old: The Letters of Robert Frost and Otto Manthey-Zorn, Part I, *New England Quarterly*, vol. 67, September 1994. pp. 355-402. Part II, *New England Quarterly*, vol. 67, December 1994. pp. 567-602.
 - 50 "A Nature Note on Whippoorwills," [poem] *The Coolidge Hill Gazette*, December [n.d.], p. 3. First printing.

2. Chapters from books

1 51 *Books We Like, Sixty-two Answers*, [Boston]: Massachusetts Library Association, 1936. photocopy of Frost's statement pp. 141-142.

3. Interviews [Arranged chronologically]

- 52 Wilmore, Carl. "Finds Famous American Poet in White Mountain Village," *Boston Post*, February 14, 1916. p. 16. negative copy of newspaper page.
 - 53 Sherrill, John, "An Interview with Robert Frost: A Strange Kind of Laziness," *Guideposts*, vol. 10, August 1955. pp. 1-5.
 - 54 "Robert Frost Meets the Press," *The Tuftonian*, vol. 13, Winter, 1957. pp. 41-43. transcript of Frost's "Meet the Press" interview on December 23, 1956. Issue also contains:
 - 54 "Robert Frost" by Deirdre Giles, pp. 5-8.
 - 55 "What Counts?" *Insert: an Active Anthology for the Creative*, vol. 1, 1962. pp. [5-10]. From Frost's "Meet the Press" interview on December 23, 1956.
 - ⁵⁶ "It Takes a Hero to Make a Poem," *Claremont Quarterly*, vol. 5, Spring 1958. pp. 27-34. From a BBC broadcast with C. Day Lewis on September 13, 1957.
- 2 57 Harris, Arthur S. Jr. "A Visit with Robert Frost," *Think* vol. 24, March 1958. pp. 7-9.

58 Ciardi, John. "Master Conversationalist at Work," *Saturday Review*, vol. 42, March 21, 1959. pp. 17+. Also in this issue:

"A Native to the Grain of the American Idiom," by Lawrance Thompson, p. 21.

- "The Great Event Is Science. The Great Misgiving, the Fear of God, Is That the Meaning of It Shall be Lost," by Robert Frost, p. 18.
- 59 Morrison, Chester. "A Visit With Robert Frost, *Look* vol. 23, March 31, 1959. pp. 76-81.
- 60 "Great Libraries Interest Frost," Syracuse Herald-American, April 3, 1960. p. 9.
- 61 Poirier, Richard. "The Art of Poetry II: Robert Frost," *The Paris Review*, vol. 24., Summer-Fall 1960. pp. 88-120.
- 62 Kahn, Roger. "A Visit with Robert Frost," *Saturday Evening Post*, vol. 233, November 19, 1960. pp. 26-30.
- 63 Hudson, Arthur Palmer. transcription of tape-recorded conversation with Frost about a trip he made to Kitty Hawk on 1894. March 3, 1961.
- 64 Morris, Leavitt. "Supper with Robert Frost," *Christian Science Monitor*, April 6, 1961.
- 65 Brooks, Cleanth and Robert Penn Warren with Robert Frost et al. "Conversations on the Craft of Poetry." transcription of the tape recording made to accompany *Understanding Poetry*, NY: Holt, Rinehart and Winston, 1961. pp. 3-18.
- 66 Trott, Harlan. "Chat with Poet Frost," *Christian Science Monitor*, March 8, 1963.

4. Addresses

a. In Frost's words [Arranged chronologically]

- 67 "A Monument to After-Thought Unveiled," [high school valedictory addres s], *Lawrence High School Bulletin*, June, 1892. p. 10.
- 68 [Remarks at the dedication of the Wilfred Davison Memorial Library at Bread Loaf, July 21, 1930]. photocopy. Accompanying letter and other material from Dr. Grace Davis.
- 69 [Remarks at the memorial service for Edward Morgan Lewis at the University of New Hampshire], May 26, 1936. printed booklet containing all the tributes.
- 70 "What Became of New England," [Oberlin commencement address], June 8, 1937. reprinted from *The Oberlin Alumni Magazine*, May 1938.
- 71 "Two Lectures by Robert Frost," *Biblia*, vol. 9, February 1938. Contains the texts of two Frost lectures: "Poverty and Poetry"--Haverford College, October 25, 1937, and "The Poet's Next of Kin in a College,"--Princeton University, October 26, 1937.
- 72 "Speaking of Loyalty," [remarks at Amherst alumni luncheon, June 19, 1948.] *Amherst Graduates' Quarterly*, No. 148, August 1948. pp. 271-276.
- "A Tribute to Wordsworth," [remarks at the celebration at Cornell of the centennial of the death of William Wordsworth, April 20, 1950]. *The Cornell Daily Sun*, vol. 79, March 1, 1963. Supplement.
- 74 [Dartmouth commencement address]. *Dartmouth Alumni Magazine*, vol. 47, July 1955. pp. 14-16. Also describes awarding of honorary degree to Frost, pp. 10-11.
- 74A [Robert Frost at Brown University. December 7, 1955]. "For Glory and For Use". Reprinted in *The Gettysburg Review*. Winter 1994. pp. 89-99.
- 75 [Reading at the American Academy of Arts and Letters] December 11, 1955. *Proceedings* of the American Academy of Arts and Letters, No. 6, 1956. pp. 67-70. Introduction by Glenway Wescott.
- 76 "A Talk for Students," [Sarah Lawrence commencement speech], June 7, 1956. booklet distributed by the Fund for the Republic.
- "The Future of Man," Proceedings of [panel?] sponsored by Jos. E. Seagram & Sons, Inc. September 29, 1959. photocopy of Frost's statement from pp. 15-17.
- 78 [Remarks at the twenty-fifth anniversary dinner of the Academy of American Poets], November 4, 1959. program, pp. 13-16. Accompanying correspondence with Elizabeth Kay.
- 79 "Providing for a National Academy of Culture," Hearings before the Senate Committee on Labor and Public Welfare on S. 2207. May 5, 1960. Frost's testimony pp. 9-19.
- 80 "'I Want Poets Declared Equal to--'," New York Times Magazine, May 15, 1960. pp. 23+.
- 81 "Remarks on the Occasion of the Tagore Centenary," *Poetry*, vol. 90, November 1961, pp. 106-119. original and photocopy.

2

- 2 82 [Excerpts from Frost's Mona Bronfman Sheckman lecture at Sarah Lawrence], April 17, 1962. pamphlet entitled *The Mona Bronfman Sheckman Lectures*. Accompanying correspondence.
 - 83 [Remarks at the dedication of the Andrew Mellon Library Wing at Choate School]. *The Choate Alumni Bulletin*, vol. 24, Summer 1962. Accompanying letters from Cynthia Walsh and Pauline Anderson. [Note by Dr. Piskor on original folder: Cynthia Walsh was one of my great supporters]
 - 84 "Robert Frost: Farmer-Teacher," [remarks at the dedication of the Andrews Library at Wooster]. *Wooster Alumni Bulletin*, vol. 76, June 1962. p. 12. Accompanied by newspaper clipping.
 - 85 "Playing for Mortal Stakes" [remarks at the National Committee of the Amherst Capital Program on the occasion of the announcement of the gift of the Robert Frost Library], September 28, 1962. *Amherst Alumni News*, vol. 15, Fall 1962. pp. 4-10.
 - 86 [Remarks at 125th anniversary of Mt. Holyoke]. *Mount Holyoke Alumnae Quarterly*, vol. 46, Fall 1962. p. 119.
 - 87 [Remarks at 50th anniversary of *Poetry Magazine*]. Newspaper clipping [October 1962].
 - 88 "Playful Talk by Robert Frost of the Academy," [speech at a meeting of the National Institute of Arts and Letters], *Proceedings* of the American Academy of Arts and Letters, second series no. 12, 1962. pp. 180-189.
 - 89 "Robert Frost on 'Extravagance,'" *Dartmouth Alumni Magazine*, vol. 55, March 1963. pp. 21-24. Frost's last public lecture.
 - 90 [Remarks at the dedication of the Gordon Keith Chalmers Library at Kenyon College]. *Kenyon Alumni Bulletin*, vol. 21, January-March, 1963. pp. 6-9.
 - 90a Undated Addresses by Robert Frost

b. Notes by others on Frost addresses [Arranged alphabetically by reporter]

- 2 91 Calder, Helen. [Note by FPP: My wife Anne's aunt.]
 - 92 [notes from alumni memorial lecture at University of Massachusetts], October 25, 1961.
 - 92 [notes from dedication of the Robert Frost library at Amherst], September 29, 1962.
 - 92 [notes from television interview of Frost], October 23, 1963.
 - 93 Massachusetts Collegian. [report on Frost's address on October 18, 1934.] typed synopsis.
 - 94 Staples, Arthur. [report on Frost's lecture, "Vocal Imagination," at Bowdoin College. Reprinted by the college from the *Lewiston Journal*.] photocopy. Accompanying letter from Kenneth Boyer.

5. Broadsides and pamphlets

- 2 95 "Birches." first printing. Bread Loaf Folder, No. 3. Accompanying note from Corinne Davids.
 - 96 "From Robert Frost," in *Dorothy Canfield Fisher: In Memoriam*. NY: Book-of-the-Month Club, 1958.
 - 97 "The Poetry of Amy Lowell." n.d. photographic copy of a broadside.
 - 98 "To a Young Wretch," facsimile of holograph copy used as a Christmas card by the Clifton Waller Barrett Library.
 - 99 Photofacsimile of Robert Frost poem. Signed "To the Library of St. Lawrence University from Lesley Frost, 1971."
 - 100 "Something Like a Star." copy of poem hand-lettered by Elizabeth Mount used as a Christmas card by Bob and Betsey Northrup in 1977.
 - 100a "Choose Something Like a Star."

6. Quotes and short anecdotes

2 101

7. Books containing Frost poems

- 2 101a *Dartmouth in Portrait, 1944.* A Calendar arranged by Dartmouth College Publications. Hanover, NH. 1943. Contains poems by Robert Frost and pictures by various artists.
 - 101b Le Manuscript Autograph. Paris. April-September, 1933. Contains "La Nuit D'Hiver Du Viellard". pp. 168-169.

- 2 102 *New Poems for the Grades*. Selected and arranged by a committee of the Sisters of St. Joseph. New York: W. H. Sadlier, 1968. Contains "Design," p. 9 and "The Runaway," p. 54-55.
 - 103 *Robert Frost 1981 Engagement Calendar*. New York: Holt, Rinehart and Winston, 1980. Contains poems by Frost and photographs by Dewitt Jones.

II. Material about Frost

A. Biographical

1. Correspondence about Frost [Arranged alphabetically by correspondent]

- 3 104 Adams, Sherman to David Tatham. March 29, 1966. Lincoln, NH. tls. photocopy.
 - 105 Booth, Philip to FPP. February 3, 1966. Syracuse, NY. tls. Contains a copy of the review discussed.
 - 106 Brown, Stuart Gerry to FPP. October 1, 1964. Honolulu HA. tls. Accompanying correspondence.
 - 107 Cushman, Robert to R. E. Delmage. "Six Hours with Robert Frost." [describes picking up the Frosts in Utica and driving them to Canton, where Frost was to receive an honorary degree] Accompanying letters to FPP.
 - 108 [David], Corinne to FPP. Contains an *Old Farmer's Almanac* which Lawrance Thompson feels was the inspiration for "Mending Wall."
 - 108a Eastwood, Cynthia to William Upson. April 7, 1965.
 - 109 Graves, Robert to Gentlemen of the Swedish Academy. February 1963. Spain. als. [draft of letter proposing Frost for Nobel Prize. Never sent because of Frost's death.]
 - 110 Hall, Donald to FPP. October 6, 1992. Danbury, NH. tls.
 - 111 Johnson, A. E. two diary entries about Frost dated March 3, 1932 and July 31, 1955.
 - 112 Lee, W. Storrs to FPP. December 24, 1991. Kihei, HI. tls.
 - 113 Meredith, William to FPP. November 2, 1970. Pittsburgh PA. tls. [Note by FPP: this letter was in response to a critical letter on Frost in one of the magazines, probably the *Saturday Review*.]
 - 114 Powell, Wesley to David Tatham. April 20, 1966. Hampton Falls, NH. photocopy of tls. [Note from Tatham to FPP: Wesley Powell was governor of New Hampshire in the late 50's and early 60's.]
 - 115 Rand, Frank Prentice to David Tatham. April 19, 1966. Maitland FL. photocopy of tls.
 - 116 Reinecke, Warren to FPP. February 27, 1992. Grinnell, IA. tls.
 - 117 Tatham, David to FPP. July 15, 1963. Syracuse University. tls.
 - 118 Tatham, David to Bruce Catton. August 12, 1964. copy signed.
 - 119 Thompson, Lawrance to David Tatham. September 3, 1970. Princeton, NJ. photocopy of tls.
 - 119a Upson, William H. to Cynthia Eastwood. March 29, 1965.
- 3 120 Van Egmond, Peter to FPP. February 20, 1992. Silver Springs, MD. tls.

2. Articles about Frost

a. Individual articles [Arranged alphabetically by author]

- 3 121 Atkinson, Brooks. "Letters of Robert Frost Reveal the Poet as a Determined, Self-Centered Man, *New York Times*, September 11, 1964.
 - 122 Basler, Roy. "Lobbyist for the Arts," Quarterly Journal of the Library of Congress, April 1974.
 - 123 Baxter, Sylvester. "New England's New Poet," *The American Review of Reviews*, vol. 51, April 1915. pp. 432+.
 - 123a Bowman, Jane. "Robert Frost at Midnight: Echos of the Spirit or a Mirror of the Image?" (St. Lawrence University Student Paper) Spring 1997.
 - 123b Brodsky, Joseph. "On Grief and Reason." Close Readings. Pp. 70-85.
 - 124 Cane, Melville. "Robert Frost: an Intermittent Intimacy," *The American Scholar* vol. 40, Winter 1970-71. pp. 158-166.
 - 125 Ciardi, John. "Robert Frost: Two Anecdotes," Saturday Review, v. 4, September 3, 1977. p. 48.
 - 125a Clark, Ida. "Building a Home for Frost." Update. Pp. 9&10.
 - 126 Cobb, Stanwood. "How Success Came to Robert Frost," unpublished paper. Accompanying letter by Martin Bush. [Note by FPP: Stanwood Cobb was the headmaster of the school Lesley Frost Ballantine's daughters attended.]
 - 127 Cook, Reginald. "A Walk with Robert Frost," Yankee, November 1955. pp. 19-26.
 - 128 Davison, Peter. "'I Want People to Understand Me. But I Want Them to Understand Me Wrong'," *New England Monthly*, vol. 2, June 1985. pp. 42-44.
 - 129 Dendinger, Lloyd. "Robert Frost in Birmingham," Ball State University Forum, pp. 47-52.
 - 130 Dickey, James. "Robert Frost, Man and Myth," The Atlantic, vol. 218, November 1966. pp. 53-56.
 - 131 Dole, Jeremy. "The Frost-Hoblin Papers," *Country Journal*, December 1976. p. 41-43. [Note by FPP: the letters are not in Frost's handwriting (or maybe it was in 1905?). They may have been copied or written by his wife for him.]
 - 132 Drury, Michael. "Robert Frost," McCall's, vol. 87, April 1960, pp. 80+.
 - 133 Drury, Michael. "Robert Frost: His Power and His Glory," *Reader's Digest*, vol. 78, April 1961. pp. 270-276. Condensation of above article in *McCall's*.
 - 133a Elder, John C. "Taking Direction from the Poet." Middlebury Magazine. Summer 1996. pgs. 27-29.
 - 133b Francis, Lesley Lee. "Robert Frost and the Majesty of Stones upon Stones." *Journal of Modern Literature*. 1981-1982. pp. 3-26.
 - 134 Francis, Robert. "Face to Face," *Intellectual Digest*, vol. 3, May 1973. pp. 49-56. [from the book *Frost: a Time to Talk.*]
 - 135 Francis, Robert. "Frost as Apple-Peeler," *New England Review*, vol. 1, Autumn, 1978. pp. 32-39. Accompanying note to FPP from M. Robin Barone. Also contains "Fall," a poem by Philip Booth. p. 82.
 - 136 Garner, Dwight. "Acquainted with the Night," *The Boston Globe Magazine*, January 24, 1993. pp. 14-21.
 - 137 Gentry, Chisholm, "The Resurrection of Robert Frost," Vermont Magazine, vol. 1, November-December 1989. pp. 36+.
 - 137a Gould, Alan. "A Lovers Quarrel with the World." Time Magazine. February 8, 1963. pg. 84.
 - 138 Grade, Arnold. "Robert Frost: Every Poem He Wrote is a Kind of Hide and Seek," Rochester *Democrat and Chronicle*, March 24, 1974. p. 6H.
 - 139 "The Grand Old Man of Poetry," *The Sunday Star Magazine*, June 26, 1960. pp. 18-22.
 - 140 Haines, John. "Robert Frost," Now and Then, No. 77, Autumn 1948. pp. 9-11.
 - 141 Harris, Mark. "The Pride and Wisdom of Two Great Old Poets, Sandburg...Frost: A Novelist's Illuminating Visit," *Life*, vol. 51, December 1, 1961. pp. 104-122. [Note by FPP: important essay.]
 - 141a Hewitt, Peter M. "You give me supper, I'll give you strawberries." *Yankee*. March 1996. pg. 53-55. (2 copies).
 - 141b Hollander, John. "A Close Look at Robert Frost." *The Journal of the Acadamy of American Poets*. Spring 1998. pg. 22-25.
- 3 142 Holt, Rinehart, and Winston. Annual Report, 1962. pp.2-3, 8.

- 3 143 Lathem, Edward. "Robert Frost: Assailant," The New England Galaxy, vol. 6, Spring 1965. pp. 27-29.
 - 144 Lowell, Robert. "Robert Frost: 1875-1963," New York Review of Books, Special Issue, 1963, p. 7.
 - 144a Lowenherz, David. "The Road Taken." Biblio. November 1998. pg. 54-57.
 - 145 McGlynn, Frank E. "The New Hampshire Aspect of Robert Frost, " News and Notes of the Vermont Historical Society, vol. 14, June 1963. pp. 73-76.
 - 146 McLam, James, "My Business with a Poet," Vermont Life, vol. 18, Autumn 1963. pp. 41-43.
 - "Mending Wall' in Moscow," The New York Times Magazine, September 16, 1962. p. 34. 147
 - 148 Meryman, Richard. "Sherman Adams: the Quintessential Doer," Yankee, vol. 42, April 1978. pp. 70-71. [Frost discussed on p. 71.]
 - 148 A Meyers, Jeffrey. "An Earring for Erring." *The American Scholar*. Spring 1996. Volume 65.
 - 149 Monteiro, George, "The Brazilian Academy's Tribute to Frost, *The South Carolina Review*, vol. 21, Fall 1988. pp. 3-4.
 - "Emily Dickinson and Robert Frost." Prairie Schooner. Winter 1977/1978. pgs. 369-386.
 - 150 Morse, Stearns. "The Wholeness of Robert Frost," The Virginia Quarterly Review, vol. 19, Summer 1943. pp. 412-416.
 - 151 Nash, Ray. "The Poet and the Pirate," *The New Colophon*, vol. 2, February 1950. pp. 311-321.
 - 152 Nethercot, Arthur. "Robert Frost," College Verse, vol. 8, December 1938. p. 26. Also contains: "The Robert Frost Poetry Library," pp. 26+. "Revelation" [poem] by Frost, p. 27.
 - 152a Newdick, Robert S. "Robert Frost and the American College." The Journal of Higher Education. Volume 70. September/October 1999. pgs. 554-561.
 - 153 Nordell, Roderick. "A Look at Two Baseball-loving Poets, Christian Science Monitor, May 26, 1976. p. 23.
 - 154 "Of G. Gold, and P. Corn, and R. Frost," The Monthly Letter of the Limited Editions Club, No. 216, July 1950. pp. 1-4.
 - 155 "On the Side," Island Advantages, vol. 29, January 30, 1964. p. 1. [reports on a letter from Daniel Smythe in which he quotes a story told by Frost.] Accompanying letter from Marjorie Smith.
 - 155a Parini, Jay. "An Anthology in Clapboard." Preservation. September/October 1998. pg. 26-33. (2 copies)

"The Art of Reading Robert Frost." Poets and Writers. March/April 2000. Pgs. 21-25.

- 155b Parisi, Joseph. "Robert Frost." Voices and Visions Viewer's Guide. 1987. pg. 10-14.
- 156 "Pawky Poet," Time, vol. 56, October 9, 1950. pp. 76-82.
- "A Poet's Pilgrimage," Life, vol. 43, September 23, 1957. pp. 109-112. 157
- 158 Quinan, Dorothy Cheney. "Poet is a Praise Word," Yankee, September 1969. pp. 90+.
- 158a Rath, J. Arthur. "Book Notes." Wells Express. October 1997. pg. 16-17.
- 159 Reeve, F. D. "Robert Frost Confronts Khrushchev," *The Atlantic*, vol. 212, Sept. 1963. pp. 33-39.
- 160 Reston, James. "A Personal Communique from Robert Frost," New York Times, October 27, 1957. [Note by FPP: an important item.]
- 161 Richards, Norman. "Robert Frost's New England," United Mainliner, December 1968, vol. 12.
- 161a "Robert Frost in England," The Courier (Syracuse Library Associates), No. 30, 1968 pp. 5-6.
- Samuel, Rinna. "Robert Frost in Israel," *New York Times Book Review*, April 23, 1961. pp. 42-43.
 "Season's Greetings from Robert Frost," *The Chronicle of Higher Education*, vol. 39, Dec. 16, 1992. p. B64. DOUBLE OVERSIZE cabinet, drawer 6 in ODY 149
- 164 Sergeant, Elizabeth. "England Discovers Robert Frost," The Atlantic, vol. 205, May 1960. pp. 61-65. [Note by FPP: an important short essay on the English years.]
- 164a Seymour, Liz. "A touch of Frost." Attache. December 1999. pgs. 52-57.
- 165 Sheehy, Donald. "(Re)Figuring Love: Robert Frost in Crisis, 1938-1942," The New England Quarterly, vol. 63, June 1990, pp. 179-231.
- 165a Smith, Thomas G. "Robert Frost, Stuart Udall and the last Go Down." The New England Quarterly. March 1997. Volume LXX. Pg. 3-32.
- 166 Smythe, Daniel. "But What Does a Poet-in-Residence Do?" Phi Kappa Phi Journal, vol. 50, Spring 1970. pp. 25-27.
- 167 Smythe, Daniel. "A Visit with Robert Frost," manuscript dated May 1939.
- 168 Speirs, Russell. "Lost with Frost," Yankee, vol. 35, January 1971. pp. 80-83.

4

4

- 169 Stetson, Fred. "The Gully Years: with Robert Frost in South Shaftsbury," *Vermont Life*, vol. 47, Winter 1992. pp. 18-23.
 - 170 Swain, Raymond. "To Know Greatness," New Hampshire Profiles, vol. 15, February 1966. pp. 20+.
 - 171 Tatham, David. "Robert Frost's Franconia Mountains, *Appalachia*, vol. 30, December 1964. pp. 248-249. Library's copy inscribed by author to FPP. Accompanying letter by Tatham to FPP.
 - 172 Thompson, Lawrance. "The California Boyhood of Robert Frost," *Princeton Alumni Weekly*, vol. 57, November 9, 1956. pp. 13-15.
 - 173 Thompson, Lawrance. "The California Boyhood of Robert Frost," *University*, no. 2, Fall 1959. pp. 16-20.
 - 174 Thompson, Lawrance. "Frost: a Warning on Life," Boston Globe, September 25, 1966.
 - 175 Thompson, Lawrance. "Robert Frost's Affection for New Hampshire," *Historical New Hampshire*, vol. 22, Summer 1967. pp. 3-26. [Note by FPP: an important Thompson article.]
 - 176 Trohan, Walter. "JFK Snubbed Robert Frost," Human Events, vol. 21, April 6, 1963. p. 13.
 - 177 Udall, Stewart L. "...and Miles to Go Before I Sleep': Robert Frost's Last Adventure," *New York Times Magazine*, June 11, 1972. pp. 18+. [Note by FPP: a useful essay by a close friend]
 - 178 Van Dore, Edrie. "October, Spelled with Bittersweet and Rare Blue Gentians," *Christian Science Monitor*, October 12, 1962.
 - 179 Van Dore, Wade. "North of Robert Frost," Christian Science Monitor, May 2, 1962.
 - 180 Van Dore, Wade. "Piers Plowman and Robert Frost," Christian Science Monitor, July 26, 1970.
 - 180A Vendler, Helen. "The Road Taken," New York Times, October 14, 1984.
 - 181 "The Visitor," <u>Time</u>, vol. 69, June 24, 1957. p. 62.
 - 182 Walen, Harry. "A Man Named Robert Frost," *The English Journal*, October 1966. pp. 860-862.
 - 183 "The Young Frost: A Yank from Yankville," *The Times Literary Supplement*, No. 3433, December 14, 1967. p. 1201+.

b. Folders of newspaper clippings and fliers

- 184 Frost's trip to Israel
 - 185 Frost's trip to the Soviet Union
 - 186 Frost and the Kennedy inauguration
 - 187 Reports on public lectures and readings [Note by FPP on Poetry Center Program for 1961-62: Robert Frost appeared April 12, 1963 (a regular stop-over on his way South).]
 - 188 Miscellaneous clippings about Frost

3. Frost's professional activities as a poet

- 4 189 Memberships
 - 190 Activities in 1955 designed to save *Poetry Magazine* [Note by FPP: Robert Frost participated as a manuscript contributor and performer.]

4. Honors

a. Honorary degree citations

4 191 University of Cincinnati (1954) University of Cambridge (1957) University of Detroit (1960) University of Michigan (1962)

b. Literary prizes

- 192 Gold Medal of the National Institute of Arts and Letters for Poetry (1939)
- 193 Huntington Hartford Foundation (1958)
 - 194 Gold Medal for Distinguished Service of the Poetry Society of America (1958)
 - 195 MacDowell Medal (1962). Accompanying letter by Gwen Haste describes the award ceremony.
 - 196 Bollingen Poetry Prize (1963)
- 4 197 c. Poet Laureate of Vermont

d. A Centennial Tribute to Robert Frost, March 23, 1974.

e. Robert Frost Day, March 26, 1974

- 199 Proclamation of Robert Frost Day by Governor of New Hampshire. Signed copy with seal. Frost Commemorative Stamp
- 200 First day covers, blocks of stamps, etc. Philatelic information about the stamp
- 201 First Day of Issue Ceremony
- 202 Programs and memorabilia
- 203 Typed copies of remarks by Mrs. Arthur Burns and Dr. Piskor
- 204 Smythe, Daniel. "Robert Frost Centenary Celebrations," Poetry Society of N.H. *Newsletter*, February-March, 1975. pp. 1-7. signed by author. Accompanying letters by Smythe.
- 205 Press releases and newspaper clippings, including reprint of Piskor talk in the *Bulletin* of the Friends of ODY Library.
- 206 Correspondence by Dr. Piskor concerning the program.

f. Senate Resolution on Frost's 75th birthday.

207

208 no folder

5. Frost and education

a. Frost's opinions on education [Arranged chronologically]

- 209 "How a Poet Teaches," The New Student, vol. 5, January 6, 1926. pp. 1+.
- 210 Frost, Robert. "The Manumitted Student," The New Student, vol. 6, January 12, 1927. pp. 5-7.
- Newdick, Robert. "Robert Frost and the American College," *The Journal of Higher Education*, vol. 7, May 1936. pp. 237-243.
- 212 Newdick, Robert. "Robert Frost, Teacher and Educator," *Journal of Higher Education*, vol. 7, June 1936. pp. 342-344. [Note by Dr. Piskor: An important bibliography.]
- 213 "Poet Would Give Young Folks More Time to Find Themselves," *Free Press and Times* [Burlington VT] August 19, 1936. typed transcription. Accompanying correspondence.
- 214 Larson, Mildred. "'No False Curves': Robert Frost on Education," *School and Society*, vol. 72, September 16, 1950. pp. 1-189.
- 215 Cook, Reginald. "Notes on Frost the Lecturer," *The Quarterly Journal of Speech*, [n.d., circa 1953-55] pp. 127-132.
- 216 "Robert Frost: Opinions on Education, Thought," The Amherst Student, vol. 83, October 19, 1953.
- 217 Bowie, Carole. "Poet Frost Would Like High Schools 'Toned Up'," Washington Post, May 10, 1962.

b. Frost and Syracuse University

- 4 218 Items relating to Frost's 1932 visit
 - 219 Items relating to Frost's 1959 visit

c. Frost and Middlebury College

- 4 220-221 General Middlebury-related items
 - 222-224 Bread Loaf items

d. Frost and Amherst College

- 5 225 General Amherst-related items
 - 226 Items relating to Frost's teaching at Amherst
 - 227 Items relating to Frost Library
 - 228 Special Robert Frost issue of *Touchstone*, vol. 4, February 1939.
 - 229 Items relating to Frost and the town of Amherst MA

e. Frost and Dartmouth College

- 230 Items relating to Frost as a student
- 231 Items relating to Frost's teaching at Dartmouth
- 232 Items relating to honors received from Dartmouth as an adult
- 233 General Dartmouth-related items

f. Frost and other educational institutions

- 234 Agnes Scott College
- 235 NO FOLDER
- 236 Bennington
- 237 Colgate
- 238 Duke
- 239 Exeter
- 240 Franconia College
- 241 Goucher
- 242 Grinnell
- 243 Hebrew University
- 244 Mark Hopkins College
- 245 Robert Frost School
- 246 Robert Lee Frost Elementary School Trinity
- 246a Rollins College
- 247 Special Frost edition of *Trinity Tripod* signed by Frost. [Note by FPP: Bacon Collamore to whom Frost refers in his inscription was a Hartford CT businessman and a Frost-Robinson collector.]
- 248 Other Trinity-related material
- 249 University of Massachusetts
- 249a University of Miami
- 250 University of Michigan
- 251 Wesleyan
- 252 Windham College

6. Tributes to Frost after his death

- 5 253 Calder, Helen B. to FPP. als. [letter about Frost's death]
 - 254 Obituaries & Memorial Services
 - 255 Amherst Special Frost Issue of *The Amherst Student*, February 18, 1963. [Note by Dr. Piskor: One of the letters is by Richard Wilbur, recent Library of Congress Poet Laureate.]
 - 256 Harvard
 - 257 Middlebury
 - 258-262 Tributes in print
 - 263 Joint Resolution R-33 expressing appreciation to Frost--*Congressional Record*, January 29, 1963. pp. 1211-1212.
 - 264 Robert Frost Memorial Drive
 - 265 Robert Frost Plaza--San Francisco Includes a keepsake on J.J. Lankes produced by Wm. Gahagan for the dedication of the plaza.
 - 266 Information on Frost's grave
 - 267 Miscellaneous tributes in non-print form
- 5 267a. Ripton, VT Historical Marking Tribute by Theodore Morrison and Edward Hyde Cox. August 1964.

6

B. Material about Frost's poems

1. Articles about Frost's poems in general [Arranged alphabetically by author]

- 268 Adams, J. Donald. "Speaking of Books," New York Times Book Review, November 11, 1959.
- 269 Adams, J. Donald. "Speaking of Books," *New York Times Book Review*, March 22, 1959. p. 2. Also contains: "Auden on Frost" and "Frost--His Universality" and three poems by Frost.
 - Anderson, Charles. "Robert Frost, 1874-1963," *Saturday Review*, vol. 46, February 23, 1963. pp. 17-20. Also contains:
 "Robert Frost: Teacher-at-Large" by John S. Dickey. pp. 21+,
 "The Classicism of Robert Frost" by John Frederick Nims,
 "Robert Frost: to Earthward" by John Ciardi. p. 24. [Note by FPP: an important issue.]
 - 271 Baker, Carlos. "Frost on the Pumpkin," *The Georgia Review*, vol. 11, Summer 1957. pp. 117-131. Also contains an editorial reference on p. 116. [Note by FPP: an insightful analysis by this famous Princeton professor.]
 - 272 *Ball State University Forum*. vol. 11, Winter 1970. entire issue devoted to Frost. Article by LFB signed in one of the library's copies. [Note by FPP: important and rare.]
 - 273 Beach, Joseph. "Robert Frost," *The Yale Review*, vol. 43, Winter 1954. pp. 204-217. [Note by FPP: the comparative comments in relation to Emerson on pp. 210-211 are particularly interesting.]
 - 274 Bennett, Paul. "Robert Frost: 'Best-Printed' U.S. Author, and His Printer, Spiral Press," *Publishers' Weekly*, vol. 185, March 2, 1964. pp. 82-90.
 - 275 Bracker, Milton. "The 'Quietly Overwhelming' Robert Frost," *The New York Times Magazine*, November 30, 1958. pp. 15+.
 - 275a Brodsky, Joseph. "On Grief and Reason," The New Yorker, September 26, 1994. pp. 70-85.
 - 276 Cady, Edwin. "Robert Frost as a Modern Poet," Syracuse Daily Orange, April 21, 1959.
 - 277 Cary, Michael. "'Going Home from Company Means Coming to Our Senses': the Theme of Departure in the Poetry of Robert Frost." typescript. [Note by FPP: Carey was an independent study student at SLU who used my collection.]
 - 278 Cestre, Charles. "Amy Lowell, Robert Frost and Edwin Arlington Robinson," *The Johns Hopkins Alumni Magazine*, vol. 14, March 1926. pp. 363-388.
 - 279 Ciardi, John. "Robert Frost: American Bard, *Saturday Review*, vol. 45, March 24, 1962. pp. 15-17+. [Note by FPP: Ciardi closes with the growing concern of the literary community that Frost is not being recognized by the Swedish Academy for the Nobel Prize. See our Graves letter, folder 109.]
 - 280 Cook, Reginald. "Frost on Frost: the Making of Poems," *American Literature*, vol. 28, March 1956. pp. 62-72.
 - 281 Cowley, Malcolm. "Frost: A Dissenting Opinion," *The New Republic*, vol. 3, September 11, 1944. pp. 312-313. [Note by FPP: an important dissent.]
 - 282 Cowley, Malcolm. "The Case Against Mr. Frost: II," *The New Republic*, vol. 3, September 18, 1944. pp. 345-347.
 - 283 Cox, Sidney. "Robert Frost and Poetic Fashion," *American Scholar*, vol. 18, Winter 1948-49. pp. 78-86.
 - 284 Cox, Sidney. "The Courage to Be New," Vermont History, vol. 22, 1954. pp. 119-126.
 - 285 Foster, Charles Howell. "Robert Frost and the New England Tradition," *University of Colorado Studies*, vol. 2, October 1945. pp. 370-381. Accompanying letter from Foster to "Stuart." [Note by FPP: an important essay.]
 - 286 Fowle, Rosemary. "The Indwelling Spider: An Aspect of the Poetry of Robert Frost," *Papers* of the Michigan Academy of Science, Arts, and Letters, vol. 37, 1951. pp. 437-444.
 - 287 Francis, Robert, Charles W. Cole, and Reginald L Cook, "On Robert Frost," *The Massachusetts Review*, Winter 1963, pp. 237-249.
 - Frederick, John T. "The Robust Wisdom of Robert Frost," *The Rotarian*, December 1972. pp. 36-37.
- 289 Haines, J. W. "The Dymock Poets," *Gloucestershire Countryside*, 1931-34. pp. 131-133.

- 6 290 Hearn, Thomas K. Jr. "Making Sweetbreads Do: Robert Frost and Moral Empiricism," *The New England Quarterly*, vol. 49, March 1976, pp. 65-81.
 - 291 Hiers, John. "Robert Frost's Quarrel with Science and Technology," *The Georgia Review*, vol. 25, Summer 1971. pp. 182-205. [Note by FPP: an important analysis--frequently cited.]
 - 292 Hodgson, Ralph. [remarks on Frost as recorded by John Mayfield in an interview on August 26, 1961.] Accompanying letter and photograph by Mayfield.
 - Hoeller, Hildegarde, "Evolution and Metaphor in Robert Frost's Poetry," South Carolina Review, vol. 22, Fall 1990 pp. 127-135.
 - Jamieson, Paul F. "Robert Frost: Poet of Mountain Land," *Appalachia*, December 1959. pp. 471-480. One copy signed by author. Accompanying letter from Jamieson to FPP.
 - 295 Lathem, Edward Connery. "Editing Robert Frost," *Dartmouth Alumni Magazine*, February 1972, p. 24-27.
 - 296 Lathem, Edward Connery. "Introduction: The Poetry of Robert Frost," Imprint Society, 1971. One of 250 copies. Reprint version of Lathem's introduction to the Imprint Society's issuance of *The Poetry of Robert Frost*. Accompanying letter from Lathem.
 - 297 Lewis, Claude. "A Poet's Road to Wisdom," *Philadelphia Inquirer*. [Note by FPP: a sensitive, insightful column]
 - 298 "A Lover's Quarrel with the World," *Time*, February 8, 1963. p. 84.
 - 299 Lycette, Ronald L. "The Vortx Points of Robert Frost," *Ball State University Forum*, vol. 14, 1973, pp. 54-59.
 - 300 Lyle, Charles C., Jr. "Goethe and Robert Frost." typescript with accompanying correspondence. [Note by FPP: "Collis" Lyle headed the Modern Languages and Literatures Department at St. Lawrence in my time.]
 - 301 McCoy, Donald Edward. "Robert Frost: The Reception and Development of His Poetry." Entry from *Dissertation Abstracts International* describing this 1952 University of Illinois dissertation.
 - 302 MacLeish, Archibald. "Robert Frost and New England," *National Geographic*, vol. 149, April 1976. pp. 438-444. Also contains: "Look of a Land Beloved," pp. 444-468. [Photographic essay by Dewitt Jones, illustrating Frost's poetry.]
 - 302a Melcher, Frederic. "Robert Frost and His Books," Colophon, Part II, May 1930.
 - 303 Meredith, William. Typescript of introduction of Frost at the Poetry Center of the YM-YWHA, April 10, 1961. Accompanying letter by Meredith. [Note by FPP: Frost read en route to Florida]
 - 304 Monteiro, George. "The Facts on Frost," South Carolina Review, vol. 22, Fall 1989. pp. 87-96.
 - 305 Montgomery, Marion. "Robert Frost and His Use of Barriers: Man vs. Nature Toward God," *The South Atlantic Quarterly*, vol. 57, Summer 1958. pp. 339-353.
 - 306 Mulder, William. "Freedom and Form: Robert Frost's Double Discipline," *The South Atlantic Quarterly*, vol. 54, July 1955. pp. 386-393.
 - 307 *The New Hampshire Troubadour*, Vol. 16, November 1946. Entire issue devoted to Frost. First printing of "Our Getaway" on p. 9.
 - 308 O'Donnell, W. G. "Robert Frost and New England: a Reevaluation," *The Yale Review*, vol. 37, Summer 1948. pp. 698-712. [Note by FPP: an important reevaluation--often referred to. Compare with George Monteiro's recent book.]
 - 309 Ogilvie, John. "From Woods to Stars: A Pattern of Imagery in Robert Frost's Poetry," *The South Atlantic Quarterly*, vol. 58, Winter 1959. pp. 64-76.
 - 310 O'Meara, Stephen James. "Robert Frost: Poet of the Night," Sky and Telescope, June 1992. pp. 692-693.
 - 311 Oster, Judith. "The Figure a Marriage Makes," South Carolina Review, vol. 22, 1989. pp. 109-119.
 - 312 Parisi, Joseph. "Robert Frost," in *Voices and Visions: Viewer's Guide*. Chicago: American Library Association, 1987. pp. 10-14.
 - 313 Parsons, Thornton. "Thoreau, Frost, and the American Humanist Tradition," *The Emerson Society Quarterly*, No. 33, Fourth Quarter, 1963. pp. 33-43.
 - Pearce, Roy Harvey. "The Poet as Person," *The Yale Review*, vol. 41, Spring 1952. pp. 421-440.
 [Note by FPP: Frost discussed in the context of other poets. Note particularly T. S. Eliot, pp. 427-429]
- 6 315 Pearce, Roy Harvey. "Frost's Momentary Stay," *Kenyon Review*, vol. 23, Spring 1961. pp. 258-273. Reprint copy signed by author.

- 6 316 Perkins, David. "Robert Frost and Romantic Irony," *South Carolina Review*, vol. 22, Fall 1989. pp. 33-37.
 - 317 Peters, Joan. "Education by Poetry: Robert Frost's Departure from the Modern Critical Tradition," *South Carolina Review*, vol. 21, Fall 1988. pp. 27-37.
 - 318 Poirier, Richard, "Robert Frost: the Sound of Love and the Love of Sound," *The Atlantic*, vol. 233, April 1974. pp. 50-55.
 - 319 Ratiner, Steven. "Robert Frost, An American Voice," *Christian Science Monitor*, November 23, 1981. p. 20.
 - 319a Ryan, Alvan S. "Frost and Emerson: Voice and Vision," *Massachusetts Review*, vol. 1, Fall 1959, pp. 5-24.
 - Sanders, David A. "Frost's Divided Narrator: Voice and Drama in 'Home Burial' and 'Out, Out--'," *The South Carolina Review*, vol. 24, Fall 1991. pp. 31-42. Also contains:
 "An Ecological Approach to Frost's Poetry" by Michael J. McDowell, pp. 92-100.
 "The Other E. Thomas: a Source for Frost's 'Night of Frost'," pp. 153-155.
 - 321 Sergeant, Elizabeth Shepley. "Robert Frost's Poetry," *New York Herald Tribune Sunday Forum*, January 22, 1961.
 - 322 Simmons, Tom. "Geography of the Mind," Christian Science Monitor, [n.d.]
 - 323 South Carolina Review, vol. 19, special issue, Summer 1987. entire issue devoted to Frost.
 - 323a *Southern Review*, vol. 2, new series, October 1966. pp. 735-877. Robert Frost section containing numerous articles.
 - 324 Stafford, William. "The Terror in Robert Frost," *The New York Times Magazine*, August 18, 1974. pp. 24+. [Note by FPP: a controversial essay--important.]
 - 325 Tatara, Walter T. "Robert Frost: Swinger of Birches," *New Hampshire Profiles*, vol. 16, January 1967. pp. 30-33.
 - Trilling, Lionel. "A Speech on Robert Frost: A Cultural Episode," *Partisan Review*, vol. 26, Summer 1959. pp. 445-452. With two letters to the editor on the speech--*New York Times Book Review*, May, 24, 1959. p. 42.
 - 326a Vail, Dennis. "Robert Frost's Imagery and the Poetic Consciousness," *Graduate Studies, Texas Tech University*, no. 12, 1976. entire issue.
 - 327 Van Doren, Mark. "The Permanence of Robert Frost," *The American Scholar*, vol. 5, Spring 1936. pp. 190-198.
 - 328 Watts, Harold. "Three Entities and Robert Frost," *Bucknell Review*, vol. 5, December 1955. pp. 19-38.
 - Wheat, Maxwell C. "Robert Frost and the Edge of the Woods," *Nature Study*, vol. 27, Winter 19734. p. 1.
 - Also contains:

"Robert Frost--Poet-Ecologist" by John A. Gustafson, p. 2,

"Robert Frost and Birds" by Maxwell D. Wheat, Jr., pp. 3-5,

- "Frost Among the Stars" by Percy M. Proctor, pp. 7-8,
- "Douglas E. Wade on Robert Frost," p. 8.
- 7 329a Whicher, George. [Letter]. *Colophon*, vol. 2, October 1937, pp. 617-619.
 - Whicher, George. "Frost at Seventy," *The American Scholar*, vol. 14, Autumn 1945. pp. 405-414.
 [Note by FPP: an early commentary on Frost and the Transcendentalists written by a close Amherst professorial friend.]
 - 331 Winters, Yvor. "Robert Frost: or, the Spiritual Drifter as Poet," *The Sewanee Review*, vol. 56, Autumn 1948. pp. 564-596. [Note by FPP: this very critical essay was quite controversial when written--an important contribution.]
 - 332 [Author unknown] "New England Through the Eyes of Robert Frost." carbon copy of a paper on Frost. Accompanying letter by James Carr.

2. Articles about specific poems [Arranged alphabetically by poem title]

7 333 [After Apple-Picking]

Fleissner, Robert F. "Frost as Ironist: 'After Apple-picking' and the Preautumnal Fall," *South Carolina Review*, vol. 21, Fall 1988. pp. 50-57.

334 [Auspex]

"Robert Frost: At Heart a Latin Student," *Pompeiiana Newsletter*, vol. 13, January, 1987. p. 3. Accompanying letter from Marian V. D. Stone.

335 [Come In]

Sperry, Dean. "An Analysis of 'Come In' by Robert Frost." typescript. [Note by FPP: Sperry was an independent study student at SLU who used my collection.]

336 [Dust of Snow]

'Dust of snow' by Robert Frost," The Courier, No. 27, 1967. p. 16.

- 337 [For John F. Kennedy, His Inauguration]
 Udall, Stewart L. "Frost's 'Unique Gift Outright'," *The New York Times Magazine*, March 26, 1961. pp. 12+
- 338 Küpper, Karl Josef. "Amerikanische Lyrik und Amerikakunde: Die Interpretation von Gedichten mit geschichtlich-gesellschaftlicher Thematik," *Der Fremdsprachliche Unterricht*, vol. 9, May 1975. pp. 24-30. [Frost discussion on pp. 29-30.]
- 339 Shapiro, Harvey. "Story of the Poem," The New York Times Magazine, January 15, 1961. p. 6+
- 340 [Home Burial]

Katz, Sandra. "'The World is Evil': Personal Experience Dramatized in 'Home Burial'," *South Carolina Review*, vol. 23, Fall 1990. pp. 122-126.

341 [The Later Minstrel]

Thompson, Lawrance. "An Early Frost Broadside," *The New Colophon*, vol. 1, January 1948. pp. 5-12. Original and special presentation booklet, signed by Lawrance Thompson, made for FPP by John Mayfield.

342 [Not Quite Social]

Broderick, John. "Not Quite Poetry: Analysis of a Robert Frost Manuscript, *Manuscripts*, vol. 20, Spring 1968. pp. 28-31.

343 [Paul's Wife]

Hoffman, Daniel G. "Robert Frost's Paul Bunyan: A Frontier Hero in New England Exile," *Midwest Folklore*, pp. 13-18.

- [Stopping by Woods]
 Ciardi, John. "Robert Frost: The Way to the Poem," *The Saturday Review*, vol. 41, April 12, 1958. pp. 13+. With two pages of letters to the editor on the article.
- 345 Fisher, Sally. "Robert Frost and the Prime Ministers," Yankee, vol. 38, Dec. 1974. pp. 34-39.
- 346 McLaughlin, Charles. "Two Views of Poetic Unity," *The University of Kansas City Review*, vol. 22, Summer 1956. pp. 309-316.
- 347 Van Dore, Wade. "'I'd Rather believe in Inspiration...'," Yankee, vol. 35, Nov. 1971, pp. 116+.

348 [Subverted Flower]

Weltman, Sharon Aronofsky. "The Least of It: Metaphor, Metamorphosis, and Synecdoche in Frost's 'The Subverted Flower'," *South Carolina Review*, vol. 22, Fall 1989. pp. 71-78.

7

3. Reviews of books by Frost [Arranged alphabetically by book title]

[A Boy's Will]

- 349 Bieganowski, Ronald. "Robert Frost's *A Boy's Will* and Henri Bergson's *Creative Evolution*,' *South Carolina Review*, vol. 21, Fall 1988. pp. 9-16.
 - 350 Pound, Ezra. *Poetry*, vol. 2, May, 1913. pp. 72-74. [Note by FPP: important review of *A Boy's Will* by Ezra Pound--the first review.]

- Stephens, James. "Mr. Frost's New Poems," [*Times* (London) ?] 1937.
 Morley, Christopher. "A Further Range," reprint from *Book of the Month Club News*. [n.d.]
 [*In the Clearing*]
- Booth, Philip. "Journey Out of a Dark Forest," *New York Times Book Review*, March 25, 1962. p. 1+.
- 353 Church, Richard. "The Riddle of the Universe," *Country Life*, vol. 132, September 27, 1962. pp. 741-723. [Note by FPP: a short, but significant, essay relating Steinbeck, Frost, and Wordsworth as only an Englishman could.]
- 354 Gold, Bill. "Robert Frost Awaits World's Verdict," Washington Post, March 26, 1962. p. B-18.
- 355 Holmes, John. "All the Robert Frosts Are in His New Book, 'In the Clearing'...," *Christian Science Monitor*, March 29, 1962. p. 13.
- 356 Kinnaird, Clark. New York Journal-American, March 26, 1962. p. 32.
- 357 McG., M. "New Frost Anthology Marks Poet's Birthday, The Sunday Star, March 25, 1962. p. C-5.
- 358 O'Donnell, William G. "Robert Frost at Eighty-eight," *The Massachusetts Review*, vol. 4, Autumn, 1962. pp. 213-218.
- 359 "Step and Speech are Lively as Poet Frost Observes a Birthday," *National Observer*, April 1, 1962. p.3.
- 360 Time, vol. 79, March 30, 1962. p. 84.
- 361 Wilbur, Richard. "Poems That Soar and Sing and Charm," *New York Herald Tribune--Books* Section, March 25, 1962. p. 3.

Also contains "Roger Kahn Writes of His Lively Interest in Robert Frost," p. 3+.

4. Reviews of books about Frost [Arranged alphabetically by author]

[Anderson, Margaret Bartlett. Robert Frost and John Bartlett: the Record of a Friendship]

- 362 Reynolds, Horace. "The Sentence is a Sound," *Christian Science Monitor*, December 26, 1963.
- 363 [ad for the book with quotes from reviews], *New York Times Book Review*, Nov. 3, 1963. p. 9.
- 363a [Brodsky, Joseph. On Grief and Reason.]
 Kenner, Hugh. "Between Two Worlds." New York Times Book Review. April 14. 1996.
 [Brower, Reuben A. The Poetry of Robert Frost: Constellations of Intention]
- Hollander, John. "The Poet Unmasked," [Manchester Guardian (?)], n.d.
 Thompson, Lawrance. "The Verse of the Poet Reread," The New York Times Book Review, June 23, 1963. p. 6.
 - [Clymer, W. B. Shubrick and Charles Green. *Robert Frost: a Bibliography*]
- 365 Holmes, John. "Poetry Now," *Boston Herald*, [?] 1937. p. 5. [Note by FPP: Holmes was a Tufts University Poet-in-Residence and a friend of Frost.]
 - [Cook, Reginald. The Dimensions of Robert Frost]
- 366 Frankenberg, LLoyd. "New Slants at Old Stars," *New York Times Book Review*, July 6, 1958.p.4.
- 367 Langbaum, Robert. "An Excellent Guide to Frost," *Herald Tribune Book Review*, July 6, 1958, p.4. [Cox, Hyde and Edward Connery Lathem. *Selected Prose of Robert Frost*]
- 368 Craig, Armour. "Views and Interviews," *New York Times Book Review*, Jul.24, 1966. pp. 4-5. [Cox, Sidney. *Robert Frost, the Original 'Ordinary' Man*]
- Mayfield, John. "Robert Frost, the Original 'Ordinary' Man" Fort Worth Star-Telegram and Sunday Record, April 14, 1929. Accompanying letter by Mayfield.
 [Cox, Sidney. A Swinger of Birches]
- 7 370 Jarrell, Randall. "In Pursuit of Beauty," New York Times Book Review, March 10, 1957.

[[]A Further Range]

[Gould, Jean. Robert Frost: The Aim Was Song]

- 371 Daiches, David. "The Many Faces of a Poet," *New York Times Book Review*, Sept. 20, 1964. p. 5.
 - 372 [letter to the editor by Gould about David Daiche's review of her book], *New York Times Book Review* October 11, 1964. p. 36.
 - [Davison, Peter. The Fading Smile: Poets in Boston, from Robert Frost to Robert Lowell to Sylvia Plath, 1935-1960.]
 - 372a Pritchard, William. "The Poets and Their Milieu in the City on a Hill," *Boston Sunday Globe*, August 21, 1994, p. 63.

[Grade, Arnold. Family Letters of Robert and Elinor Frost]

- 373 Smythe, Daniel. "The Frosts, Robert and Elinor," Peoria IL *Journal-Star*, December 2, 1972.p. C-10. [Lathem, Edward Connery, editor. *Robert Frost: Farm-Poultryman*]
- 374 Engle, Paul. "Pullets and Poetry," *New York Times Book Review*, [n.d.] [Lathem, Edward Connery. *Interviews with Robert Frost*]
- 369 Craig, Armour. with review of Cox and Lathem's Selected Prose of Robert Frost.
- 375 Hicks, Granville, "Robert Frost Revisited," *Saturday Review*, vol. 49, July 9, 1966. pp. 23-24. [Lathem, Edward Connery, editor. *The Poetry of Robert Frost*]
- Jacobson, Dan. "Verry Amurk'n," *The Review*, no. 25, Spring 1971. pp. 3-10.
 [Lathem, Edward Connery. *Selected Prose of Robert Frost*] Hicks, Granville. with review of Lathem's *Interviews with Robert Frost*. (see folder 375)
 [Lentricchia, Frank. *Modern Poetics and the Landscapes of Self*]
- 376a Unknown source.
 - [The Letters of Robert Frost to Louis Untermeyer]
- 377 "Ever Yours, Robert," *Time*, September 20, 1963. pp. 102, 104.
- 378 Moore, Harry. "Poet Frost's Letters are Bright, Salty," [newspaper review, source unknown]
- 379 Nordell, Roderick. "Frost: 'Turning Up Somewhere Else'," *Christian Science Monitor*, September 12, 1963, p. 13. Also contains a mention of a Frost Poetry award set up by the Poetry Society of America.

[Lynen, John. The Pastoral Art of Robert Frost]

- 386 Thompson, Lawrance. "Nature's Bard Rediscovered," *Saturday Review*, v. 43, July 2, 1960. p. 22. [Marks, Andrew R. *The Rabbi and the Poet*]
- Marquand, Robert. "Another Side of Robert Frost," *Christian Science Monitor*, October 28, 1994, p. 16.
 - [Mertins, Louis. *Robert Frost: Life and Talks-Walking*]
- 387 Scott, Winfield Townley. "First-Hand Report," *New York Times Book Review*, September 12, 1965. p. 10.

[Meyers, Jeffrey. *Robert Frost*]

- 387a Kakutani, Michiko. "A Belligerent Poet in a Gentler Light," New York Times, April 23, 1996.
 (2 copies)
- 387b McQuade, Molly. "Robert Frost," Booklist, April 1, 1996.
- 387c Pritchard, William H. "The Road Taken," Wall Street Journal. May 6, 1996.
- 387d Seymour, Miranda. "Stopping by Woods for Seduction." New York Times Book Review. May 16, 1996. (Responses from Jeffrey Meyers and F. D. Reeve Included.)
- 387e Zinnes, Harriet. "A Poets Life Triumphant and Tragic." *Philadelphia Inquirer*, April 28, 1996. Morrison, Kathleen. *Robert Frost--a Pictorial Chronicle*]
- 388 Howes, Victor. "Poet of America," The Christian Science Monitor, September 25, 1974. p. 11.
- 389 Skow, John. "The Roads Taken," *Time,* August 12, 1974. p. 74.
 [Nitchie, George. *Human Values in the Poetry of Robert Frost: A Study of a Poet's Convictions*] Thompson, Lawrance. with review of Lynen's *The Pastoral Art of Robert Frost.* (see folder 380)
- [Parini, Jay.*Robert Frost, A Life*] 389a Updike, John. "A Poet on the Fault Line." *The New Yorker*. March 15, 1999. pp. 84-91.
- [Poirier, Richard and Mark Richardson. *Collected Poems, Prose & Plays of Robert Frost*] 389b Hickey, Jerrold. & Walcott, Derek. "A Touch of the Poet." *Bostonia.* Summer 1996.
- 389c Pritchard, William H. "First Frost," Boston Sunday Globe, October 22, 1995.

[Poirier, Richard. Robert Frost: the Work of Knowing]

- Howe, Irving. "The Poet of Home," *New York Times Book Review*, October 30, 1977. p. 7+.
 [Note by FPP: an excellent review of an important book]
 [Reeve, F. D. *Robert Frost in Russia*]
 - Pond, Elizabeth. "Poets at the Summit: No Go," *Christian Science Monitor*, March 26, 1964.
 Poore, Charles. "In Ten Summer Days Robert Frost Shook Russia," *New York Times*, March 24, 1964.
 - [Sergeant, Elizabeth Shepley. *Robert Frost: The Trial by Existence*]
 - 392 Miller, Perry. "Robert Frost: His Early Ordeal and Ultimate Triumph," *New York Herald Tribune Book Review*, June 19, 1960. pp. 1+. [Note by FPP: an important review].
 - 394 Scott, Winfield Townley. "A Complex, Simple Man as Yankee as the Flag," *New York Times Book Review*, June 19, 1960. p. 1+.

```
Thompson, Lawrance. with review of Lynen's The Pastoral Art of Robert Frost. (see folder 380) [Squires, Radcliffe. The Major Themes of Robert Frost]
```

Thompson, Lawrance. with review of Brower's *The Poetry of Robert Frost*. (see folder 364)
 [ad with a quotes from a number of reviews of the book], *New York Times Book Review*, May 26, 1963. p. 17.

[Thompson, Lawrance. Robert Frost: The Early Years, 1874-1915]

- 395 Fuller, Edmund. "Frost Biography Avoids His 'Little Falsehoods'," Wall Street Journal, Nov.22, 1966.
- 396 Lask, Thomas. "The Artist as a Young Man," New York Times, November 1, 1966.
- Maddocks, Melvin. "Behind a Genial Yankee Mask," *Christian Science Monitor*, November 2, 1966.
 p. B-13.
- 398 Untermeyer, Louis. "The Fates Defied the Muse," *Saturday Review*, November 5, 1966. pp. 32-33. [Thompson, Lawrance. *Robert Frost: the Years of Triumph*, 1915-1938]
- 399 Aldridge, John. "Frost Removed from Olympus," *Saturday Review*, August 15, 1970. pp. 21-23. Jacobson, Dan. with review of Lathem's *The Poetry of Robert Frost*. (see folder 376)
- 400 Vendler, Helen. "Robert Frost," New York Times Book Review, August 9, 1970. p. 1+.
- 401 Wolff, Geoffrey. "Mask of a Poet," *Newsweek*, August 24, 1970. pp. 66-67. Accompanied by letters to the editor about the review.
 [Thompson, Lawrance, editor. *Selected Letters of Robert Frost*]

Daiches, David. with review of Gould's *Robert Frost: The Aim Was Song*. (see folder 371)

- 402 "The Letters of Robert Frost," The Boston Sunday Herald, August 30, 1964. p. 3.
- 403 Nordell, Roderick. "The Mask of the Poet," Christian Science Monitor, September 3, 1964.
- 404 Prescott, Orville. "The Complexities of Robert Frost," New York Times, August 31, 1964.

5. Literature about Frost or drawing on his work [Arranged alphabetically by author]

a. Poems to or about Frost

- 405 Almy, Doris E. "Robert Frost." carbon copy of typed poem. Inscribed by author to "Mildred."
 - 406 Baker, Carlos. "An Old Man's Winter Night (In Memoriam: Robert Frost)." holograph poem. Signed by author. [Note by FPP: Carlos Baker was an author-scholar and Professor of English at Princeton.]
 - 407 Bradley, Sam. "Four for Frost," Shenandoah, vol. 14, Autumn 1962. pp. 32-34.
 - 408 Braithwaite, William Stanley. "To Robert Frost on His Birthday." photocopy of holograph poem and als. from Braithwaite to Frost.
 - 409 Brooks, Gwendolyn. "Of Robert Frost." holograph poem. Accompanying letter from Brooks to FPP.
 - 410 Derleth, August. "A Book of Poems by Robert Frost." holograph poem signed by author. Accompanying letter from Derleth to FPP.
 - 411 Engle, Paul. "Robert Frost." 3000 copies distributed by the State University of Iowa Library on the occasion of Mr. Frost's visit...April 13, 1959. Library's copy inscribed by author to Stanley Fisher. [Note by FPP: see Kerr photo of April 13, 1959.]
- 412 Holmes, John. "Photograph of Robert Frost," *The Fortune Teller*, New York: Harper and Brothers, 1961. pp. 23-24.

7

- 7 413 Johnson, A. E. "To Robert Frost." newspaper clipping, [n.d.] [Note by FPP: A. E. Johnson was the Poet-in-Residence at Syracuse University for many years.]
 - 413a Kobler, Jay. "Variations on a Remark by Robert Frost." photocopy of page from *Kent Quarterly*, Winter 1987.
 - 414 Mas, D'Marie. "Defrosting." newspaper clipping, [n.d.]
 - 415 Pastan, Linda. "Robert Frost," Dryad, vol. 1, Summer-Fall, 1968. p. 4.
 - 416 Rosenbaum, Nathan. "To Robert Frost (On His Seventy-eighth Birthday, March 26, 1954)." typed copy and carbon copy. Accompanying correspondence with Rosenbaum.
 - 417 Smythe, Daniel. "A Memory of Robert Frost," *Island Advantage*, vol. 29, March 19, 1964. p. 1. Also contains an editorial on Frost and Smythe, p. 1.
 - 418 Tagliabue, John. "A Bright and Weeping Student After the Lecture Tells Me What Happened." holograph poem signed by author.
 - 419 Tagliabue, John. "You Know How to Prize Him, Noble New Man." holograph poem signed by author.
 - 420 Tyler, Mattie R. "Robert Frost," Congressional Record February 6, 1963. p. A570.
 - 421 Van Egmond, Peter and Jackson Bryer. "A List of Poems To or About Robert Frost."
 - 421 West of Boston: Poems from the State University of Iowa Poetry Workshop in Honor of the Visit of Robert Frost. Iowa City: the Qara Press, 1959. Accompanying correspondence from Martin Bush and Paul Engle.
 - 422 Wilbur, Richard. "Seed Leaves." holograph poem. Inscribed to FPP by author and dated November 2, 1965. Also a copy of the poem in print as Wilbur's Christmas card.

b. Essays inspired by Frost poems or ideas

- 424 Beaumont, John Howland. "An Encounter," *Christian Science Monitor*, February 7, 1979. [essay centered on "A Considerable Speck"]
- 425 Cole, Charles W. "Find New Meanings," *Syracuse Post Standard Magazine*, March 13, 1960. p. 2. [essay centered on Frost's form of meditation.]
- 426 Cullander, James. "A New Yankee Works the Land," *Christian Science Monitor*, October 30, 1989. pp. 16-17. [essay centered on "After Apple-Picking"]
- 427 Daniels, Diana. "The Wind's Will," *The Christian Science Monitor*, April 16, 1968. p. 8. [essay centered on *A Boy's Will*.]
- 428 Peattie, Donald Culross. "Unfinished Business," *This Week Magazine*, August 28, 1960. p. 2. [essay centered on Frost's philosophy.]
- 429 Van Dore, Wade. "Thinking of Birches--and Robert Frost," [source unknown]. [essay centered on Frost's philosophy of nature.]

c. Correspondence concerning literature about Frost

7 430 Reed, Meredith to Mrs. Francis J. Flagg. December 2, 1963. Weymouth MA. [about his novel *Our Year Began in April* in which Frost is a character.]

6. Performances and Exhibits of Frostiana by others

- 7 431 Robert Frost 100
 - 432 Other exhibits and performances
 - 432a St. Lawrence University Laurentian Singers and University Choir performance Spring 1962

7. Books and articles which mention Frost briefly

III. Material about Frost's Family

A. Isabelle Moodie Frost--Robert Frost's Mother

- 7 434 Painter, Clara Searle. "Mrs. Frost's Private School," Mount Holyoke Alumnae Quarterly, vol. 46, Winter 1963. pp. 182-3.
 - Painter, Clara Searle. "Of Mrs. Frost's Private School." typescript of unedited original of above 435 article. photocopy. Accompanying letter from Painter to Mrs. Robert McClung, editor of the Mt. Holyoke Alumnae Quarterly. photocopy.

B. Elinor White Frost--Robert Frost's Wife

1. Material by Elinor White Frost

a. Correspondence

- 7 436 Mrs. Bromley
 - December 27. Amherst MA. photocopy.
 - 437 Lesley Frost
 - [1918 or 1919] Postmarked Franconia NH. photocopy.

Nov. 6. [1928] London. photocopy.

December 27, 1934. Key West FL. photocopy.

438 Vera Harvey

[n.d.] EWF to Vera Harvey. als. Jan. 19. EWF to Vera Harvey. Coconut Grove, FL. als. Jan. 19. EWF to Vera Harvey. als. Dec. 20. EWF to "Dear Girls" [Vera and Hilda Harvey]. San Antonio TX. als. [n.d.] EWF to Vera Harvey. als. [n.d.] EWF to Vera Harvey. als.

438a Ada Russell

May 19 [1929]. EWF to Ada Russell. Baltimore. als. Dec. 26 [1931]. EWF to Ada Russell. South Shaftsbury VT. als. Mar. 2 [1932]. EWF to Ada Russell. Amherst MA. als. April 10 [1932]. EWF to Ada Russell. Amherst MA. als. June 7 [1936]. EWF to Ada Russell. Amherst MA. als.

b. Other writings

7 439 [Excerpts from Elinor White's high school valedictory talk], The Freethinker, p. 129.

2. Material about Elinor White Frost

a. Correspondence

7 Piskor--Vera Harvey Correspondence 440 September 29, 1969. Tatham, David to FPP. Syracuse. tls. October 9, 1969. FPP to Hilda Harvey. carbon of tl. [n.d.] Harvey, Vera to FPP and Mrs. Piskor. January 19, 1970. FPP to Hilda Harvey. carbon of tl. June 17, 1970. FPP to Hilda Harvey. carbon of tl. August 16, 1970. Harvey, Vera to FPP and Mrs. Piskor. tls. September 23, 1970 [postmark]. Harvey, Vera to Mrs. Piskor. als. October 13, 1970. FPP to Vera Harvey. carbon of tl. [n.d.] Harvey, Vera to FPP. tls. December 9, 1980. FPP to Hilda and Vera Harvey. carbon of tl. March 16, 1981. Morrison, Kathleen [Robert Frost's secretary] to FPP. Amherst, MA. als.

- 7 441 Thompson Correspondence
 - Oct. 27, 1946. Thompson, Lawrance to Owen D. Young. Peterborough, NH. photocopy of tls. Oct. 30, 1946. Young, Owen D. to Lawrance Thompson. photocopy of tls. Nov. 5, 1946. Thompson, Lawrance to Owen D. Young. Peterborough, NH. photocopy of tls. Nov. 27, 1946. Thompson, Lawrance to Owen D. Young. Peterborough, NH. photocopy of tls.
 - Dec. 6, 1946. Young, Owen D. to Lawrance Thompson. photocopy of tl.
 - Dec. 16, 1946. Case, Reverend Lorenzo D. to Mr. Lawrance Thompson. Brooklyn, MI. tls.
 - 442 Correspondence concerning Elinor White at SLU
 - May 19, 1939. Newdick, Robert to Laurens Seelye. photocopy of tls.
 - June 2, 1939. Ellsworth, Richard to Robert Newdick. photocopy of tl.
 - November 12, 1946. Ellsworth, Richard to Owen D. Young. photocopy of tls.
 - March 11, 1963. Brown, J. Moreau to Harold Baily. photocopy of tls.

[n.d.] Andrew Peters. photocopy of memo responding to above.

May 12, 1971. Jamieson, Paul to David Powers. tls.

May 12, 1971. Young, Richard to David Powers. tls.

b. Miscellaneous St. Lawrence-related materials

- 7 443 Photograph of Elinor White's home during her years at St. Lawrence University--Mrs. Lewis' rooming house, located on corner of Miner and Pine.
 - 444 Other miscellaneous items

C. Lesley Frost Ballantine--Frost's Daughter

1. Material by Lesley Frost Ballantine

a. Correspondence

445 Dorothy and Paul Hatch. Accompanying letter from Mrs. Hatch to FPP.

December 1965. LFB to Dorothy Hatch. Postcard with photographs of Frost Homestead at Derry NH. autograph note by LFB.

[December] 1967. LFB to Mr. and Mrs. Paul Hatch. Christmas card with photograph of Frost's poem "Christmas Trees" illustrated by LFB.

446 New York Times Book Review

September 27, 1970. LFB to Editor of NY Times Book Review. Reaction to Lawrance Thompson's biography of RF.

7 447 Dr. Frank Piskor

7

[December] 1964. LFB to FPP and Mrs. Piskor. Christmas card with illustration from *Going on Two*. Inscription by LFB.

[December] 1968. LFB to FPP. Christmas card with inscription by LFB.

[December] 1970. LFB to FPP Christmas card with photograph of Robert Frost Homestead. One copy with inscription by LFB.

[June] 1970. LFB to FPP. Segovia, Spain. als.

December 28, 1971. LFB to FPP. New York NY. als. with signed illustrated copy of Frost's poem "An Empty Threat."

February 8, 1973. LFB to FPP. New York NY. autograph postcard.

[n.d.] LFB to FPP. Christmas card. Inscription by LFB.

448 David Tatham.

Collection of correspondence, dating from the late 1960s and early 1970s, between LFB and Tatham which he donated to Syracuse University. photocopies. Accompanying letter from Tatham to FPP about collection.

b. Interviews

- 8 449 "An Interview with Lesley Frost," *Yankee Magazine*, December 1963, pp. 66+.
 - 450 "North of Boston," Boston Globe Magazine, March 6, 1966, pp. 6+.
 - 451 Interview with Lesley Frost Ballantine (May 25, 1971) by C. Webster Wheelock as broadcast on KSLU. [Magnetic tape.]

8

c. Articles and Poems

- 452 "First Flight," reprinted in *The American Way*, February [1976?], p. 39. Originally appeared in *The Rockford-Register Republic*, Friday, March 1, 1935. photocopy.
 - 453 "Our Family Christmas," *Redbook*, December, 1963, vol. 122, pp. 45, 97-98. Photocopy.
 - 454 "Robert Frost Remembered," The American Way, vol. 7, March 1974. pp. 12-17.
 - 455 "Certain Intensities," *Ball State University Forum*, vol. 15, Summer 1974. p 3-8. 2 copies; one signed.

d. Performances

8 456 Derry Down Derry: a Narrative Reading by Lesley Frost of Poems by Robert Frost. Folkways records FL 9733. [Shelved with other audio media. See cassette 4]

e. Information relating to New Hampshire's Child

457

2. Material about Lesley Frost Ballantine

a. Correspondence

458 September 28, 1966. Applegate, Howard to FPP. Syracuse NY. tls. February 27, 1968. Tatham, David to FPP. Syracuse NY. tls. June 1, 1971. Blackford, Benjamin to Duane Dittman. tls. [Note by FPP: Blackford was a trustee of SLU (and a graduate) related to the Frost Family. Dittman was our chief development officer] July 7, 1971. Dittman, Duane to Benjamin Blackford. tls.

b. Articles

- 459 Ehblich, Phyllis, "Love of Poetry is a Family Tradition," *New York Times*, November 14, 1962.
 - 460 Hoffman, Marilyn. "Restoring Childhood Farm Home," March 17, 1967. clipping from unknown newspaper.
 - 461 "A Little Journey to the Home of a Donor," Bulletin of the Society for the Libraries of New York University, No. 72, Special Supplement. [May 1968] Two of SLU's copies have holograph marginal notes by Lesley Frost Ballantine. One is signed. Biographical piece on Lesley Frost Ballantine.
 - Bulletin of the Society for the Libraries of New York University, No. 75, Special Supplement. [May 1969] One of SLU's copies signed by Lesley Frost. Concerns the unveiling of a bust of Robert Frost.
 - 463 "Robert Frost was Her Schoolmaster," Washington Post, April 30, 1970.
 - 463a Obituary. New York Times, July 12, 1983.
 - 463b "A Little Journey To The Home of a Donor." Bulletin of the society for the Libraries of New York University. Number 72. Volume 28.

c. Material relating to Escuela de la Tahona

464

8

d. Photographs

Photos by David Powers

- 465 4 contact sheets, three with negatives, of photos from the SLU Frost exhibit, 1971. Accompanying letter by Powers.
 - 466 12 prints from these sheets
 - 467 3 copies of a photograph with accompanying letter
 - 468 Lesley Frost Ballantine oversize
 - 469 Photo of SLU Frost exhibit, 1971 and accompanying newspaper clipping

8

D. Lesley Francis Material--Frost's Granddaughter

1. Material by Lesley Francis

a. Correspondence

8 471 Christmas, 1992. Lesley Francis to FPP. Arlington VA. February 10, 1993. Lesley Francis to FPP. Arlington VA.

b. Articles

- 472 "Robert Frost and the Majesty of Stones upon Stones," Journal of Modern Literature, v. 9, 1981.
- 473 "'Imperfectly Academic': Robert Frost and Harvard," Harvard Magazine, March-April 1984.
- 474 "Robert Frost and Susan Hayes Ward," The Massachusetts Review, vol. 26, Summer-Autumn 1985.
- 475 "A Decade of 'Stirring Times': Robert Frost and Amy Lowell," *The New England Quarterly*, v. 59, December 1986.
- 476 "Between Poets: Robert Frost and Harriet Monroe," The South Carolina Review, vol. 19, Sum. 1987.
- 477 "Robert Frost and Helen Thomas Revisited," Dartmouth College Library Bulletin, vol. 32, Nov.1991
- 477a "Robert Frost: An Insider's View," Boston Sunday Globe, September 3, 1995 p. NH 9+.

2. Material about Lesley Francis

8 478 Vita with accompanying letter by Lesley Francis.

E. Elinor Wilber Material--Frost's Granddaughter

479

F. Robert L. Frost Material--Frost's Great-grandson

480

G. Frost Family Homes

1. Homes in England

- 8 481 7 drawings by Vaughn Bode of Frost's English residences. photographic prints. Accompanying letter from David Tatham.
 - 482 Tatham, David. *Robert Frost's England*. [Note by FPP: a unique photographic reference. This is one of two copies--three at most.]

A Poet Recognized. Notes about Robert Frost's first trip to England and where he lived. 1970. 6

copies

- 483 Beaconsfield, England
- 484 Dymock, England [Little Iddens] Includes photocopy of The Reverend Canon J. E. Gethyn-Jones' manuscript for "I Have Come by the Highway Home."

2. Homes in the U.S.

- 485 Derry Farm, NH
- 486 Franconia, NH
- 487 Gainesville, FL
- 488 Ossippee Mountain, NH
- 489 Ripton, VT
- 8 490 Shaftsbury, VT

IV. Material about Frost's friends

A. Philip Booth

1. Biographical information

8 491

8

2. Correspondence with Dr. Piskor

492 [Note by FPP on letter of Sept. 9, 1972: important letter. See Frost's letter to me on Philip Booth. Folder 14]

Letter of August 9, 1994 contains 2 photos

492a Note from Phillip Booth to Dr. Piskor. July 1994, on the opening page of the Princeton University Library Chronicle of Spring 1994.

3. Articles by Booth about Frost [arranged chronologically]

- 493 "Journey Out of a Dark Forest," *New York Times Book Review*, March 25, 1962. pp. 1+. Accompanied by working draft of the review and by a letter to FPP about writing the review.
- 494 "Los Poemas de Robert Frost," Comentario, Vol. 9, March-April 1963. pp. 2+.
- 495 "Frost's 'Constellations of Intention': "The Figure a Poem Makes'," *Christian Science Monitor*, April 25, 1963. p. 11. [review of *The Poetry of Robert Frost*, by Reuben A. Brower.]
- 496 "A Weakness for Poetry," foreword to *Syracuse Poems*, 1965. pp. v-viii. Library's copy inscribed to FPP by Booth. Accompanied by letter to FPP and carbon copy of typescript of foreword and by galley proofs of the entire book...
- 497 "Coming to Terms," foreword to *Syracuse Poems, 1973.* pp. v-viii. Library's copy is number 1 of 500. Library's copy inscribed to FPP by Booth.

4. Items in print by Booth--not about Frost [arranged chronologically]

- 498 "Route 66--Television on the Road Toward People," *Television Quarterly*, vol. 2, Winter, 1963. pp. 5-12.
 - 499 "Four Poems," *The Virginia Quarterly Review*, vol. 40, Summer 1964. pp. 407-410. Also contains a short statement of future plans on p. xcii and an announcement of the Emily Clark Balch Prize on p. xv.
 - 500 "The Varieties of Poetic Experience," *Shenandoah*, vol. 15, Summer 1964. pp. 62-69. [review of *The Quarry*, by Richard Eberhart.]
 - 501 "Hard Country," broadside. Library's copy is number 2 of 75. Hand-printed by the Lowell House Printers, 1967. Illustrated by Fred Fiske. Library's copy is inscribed by Booth to FPP and signed by Fiske. Double Oversize flat file cabinet, drawer 6 in ODY 149
 - 501a "The Question Poem," Columbia Forum, vol. 11, Winter 1968. p. 17.
 - 501b "Self-Portrait," Harpers, August, 1972. p. 69. photocopy.

5. Items in manuscript by Booth--not about Frost

8 502 "Adam" [Note by FPP: April 1963.]
"Stone"
"Forecast"
Note by Booth on envelope to FPP about his book *Pairs*.

6. Articles about Booth's poetry [arranged alphabetically by author]

- 8 503 Dickey, James. "Neither Maddeningly Genteel Nor Bawling," *New York Times Book Review*, December 24, 1961. pp. 4-5. [review of *The Islanders*, by Booth.]
 - 503a Gelpi, Albert. "Poems 'Granite-gray and Granite-strong'," *Christian Science Monitor*, September 1, 1966. p. 31. [review of *Weathers and Edges* by Booth.]
 - 504 "In the Twilight of an Old Order, the Promising New Poets," *The National Observer*, April 8, 1963. p. 20.
 - 504a "Philip Booth; Local Knowledge in Hard Country," Island Journal, 1988. pp. 42-45.

7. Ads for Booth's books

8 505

B. Edward and Helen Thomas

1. Magazine articles

- 8 505a De Selincourt, Basil. "Searcher after Beauty," *The Observer*, July 4, 1937.
 - 506 Evans, William. "Robert Frost and Helen Thomas: Five Revealing Letters (Pt. 2)," *Dartmouth College Library Bulletin*, vol. 30, April 1990. pp. 38-44.
 - 507 Farjeon, Eleanor. "Edward Thomas and Robert Frost," *The London Magazine*, vol. 1, May 1954. pp. 50-61.

Francis, Lesley. "Robert Frost and Helen Thomas Revisited," *Dartmouth College Library Bulletin*, vol. 32, November 1991. pp. 10-17. (see folder 477)

508 Powell, Anthony. "From Hack to War Poet," newspaper clipping from a London paper.

2. Miscellaneous

509 autograph note by Thomas. Recording of Helen Thomas reading poems of Edward Thomas. Accompanying correspondence. Information on Thomas window in Church of St. James the Greater at Eastbury. Article on Icknield Way

C. Other persons connected to Frost

8 510 [Note by FPP: the Lowell and Stork items on Pound are important--indirectly related to Frost because of the Frost-Pound relationship.]

V. Frost Organizations

A. California Friends of Frost

- 511 Luncheon on 90th anniversary of Frost's birth, March 26, 1964
- 512 Information on "Once by the Pacific," a film produced in 1970 about Frost's California years
- 513 Miscellaneous information about the California Friends of Frost

B. Robert Frost Society

8 514 Newsletters

Summer 1988 in *South Carolina Review*, vol. 21, Fall 1988. pp. 60-64. Summer 1989 in *South Carolina Review*, vol. 22, Fall 1989. pp. 152-159. Summer 1990 in *South Carolina Review*, vol. 23, Fall 1990. pp. 136-149. Fall 1988 in *South Carolina Review*, vol. 21, pg. 3-64. Fall 1992 in *The Robert Frost Review*, A Publication of the Robert Frost Society.

VI. Bibliographic information about the collection

A. General Frost bibliographies

9 515

B. Material related to specific items in this collection

1. The Christmas cards

- 516 Blankman, Edward J. "Story of a Christmas Card," St. Lawrence Bulletin, vol. 26, Fall 1967. p. 4-5.
- 517 Data on Frost Christmas card imprints
- 518 Correspondence about Lesley Frost Ballantine's gift of Christmas cards
- 519 Information on various displays of Christmas cards

2. The Four Beliefs--[PS 3511. R94 F6]

- 9 519a Bennett--Trenholm correspondence concerning the Society of Printers miscellany containing "The Four Beliefs."
 - 520 Brown, Bette Anne. The Religious Implications of Robert Frost's Masques. typescript of thesis.
 - 521 Frost, Robert. "Education by Poetry," *Amherst Graduate Quarterly*, vol. 20, February, 1931. pp. 75-85.
 - 522 Frost, Robert. *An Uncompleted Revision of "Education by Poetry*". keepsake from a Frost gathering held at Dartmouth College, July 3, 1966.
 - 523 Lathem, Edward Connery to FPP. February 18, 1964. Hanover, NH. tls. [concerns FPP's annotated copy of *The Four Beliefs*.]
 - 524 Nash, Ray. calligraphed envelope by Nash in which he sent the printing of *The Four Beliefs*. [Note by FPP: this printing is one of a kind.]
 - 525 Ohl, Ronald. "One Memory of a Star Splitter," This, March 1965. pp. 4-6.

Book dealers' catalogs:

- 526 Black Sun Press--p. 24. Accompanying letter from FPP.
- 527 House of Books--p. 18. [Note by FPP: early offering of *The Four* Beliefs.]

3. Individual Titles--information or association items

- 9 528 Clymer, William. *Robert Frost, a Bibliography.* PS 3511.R94 Z575
 - 528a Cox, James. Common Frost. cassette 3
 - 528b Fifty Years of Robert Frost: a Catalogue of the Exhibition Held in Baker Library in the Autumn of 1943. PS 3511 .R94 Z459 1944 c.2 [Note by FPP: the handwriting is that of Ray Nash, founder of the Dartmouth Graphic Workshop and the printer of "The Four Beliefs."
 - 529 Frost, Robert. A Boy's Will. PS 3511.R94 B6 1934
 - 530 Frost, Robert. In the Clearing. PS 3511. R94 I5 1962a
 - 531 Frost, Robert. *In the Clearing*. PS 3511. R94 I5 1962c typescript of Robert Graves' introduction with holograph corrections
 - 532 Frost, Robert. Sermon. PS 3511.R94 S4 1947
 - 533 Grade, Arnold. A Robert Frost Folio. PS 3511.R94 Z683
 - 534 Hall, Donald. An Evening's Frost. PS 3515.A3152 E9
 - 534a Robert Frost: Versed in Country Things. Video 3
 - 535 Tatham, David. A Poet Recognized. PS 3511.R94 Z9268 1969
 - 536 Tatham, David. Robert Frost's White Mountains. PS 3511.R94 Z929 1974
 - 537 Tkatch, Meyer Ziml. Lider un Poemes. PS 3511.R94 A58 1965
- 9 538 Lehtedel Sammuja. PS 3511.R94 .A53 1965

C. Dr. Piskor's correspondence about the collection

- 9 539 Correspondence with Daniel Smythe. Includes photo of Smythe Other Correspondence
 - 540 1957-1968 [Note by FPP on November 16, 1966 letter of Harry Owen: Harry Goddard Owen was a professor at Middlebury. Also responsible at one point for Bread Loaf writers' school. Finally dean of Rutgers College. He knew Frost well.]
 - SLU Years [Note by FPP on these files: an organized picture of collecting during the SLU years. The whole file really reflects our interest in building a collection with a Frost Family focus and Lesley's positive response.]
 - 541 1970 [Note by FPP on September 23, 1970 letter of Donald Bean: Dr. Bean was the long-time editor of the University of Chicago Press until SU "stole" him.]
 - 542 1968-1971
 - 543 1972
 - 544 1973-1974
 - 545 1975-1978
 - 546 1980-1999

D. Frost material in other collections

1. Private collectors

9 547 Mrs. George Parks

2. Colleges and universities

- 548 Boston University
- 549 Dartmouth
- 550 No Folder 550
- 551 Indiana University
- 552 Middlebury College
- 553 New York University
- 554 Plymouth State College
- 555 Syracuse University [Note by FPP on clipping about the Hudson volume of *North of Boston*: I bought this item and some proofs of *A Boy's Will* for Syracuse University in a Sotheby sale in London through House of Books (open bid). The poem "To E. T." was written out by Mr. Frost at my request on a trip to Ripton VT. When Mr. Frost was at SU in 1959, he added the reference to the Arents room]
- 556 University of New Hampshire
- 557 University of Texas
- 558 University of Virginia

3. Other libraries

9 559 Library of Congress

E. Booksellers' catalogs [arranged chronologically]

10 560-575 Notes by Dr. Piskor:

Parke-Bernet Galleries catalog of December 1950--"important because of Bernheimer items in my collection."

House of Books 50th Anniversary Catalog--"important because of the introduction which deals with the history of the firm from 1930 to 1960."

Sotheby Sale catalog of June 19, 1962--"describes the copy of *North of Boston* in the Arents Room at Syracuse University."

F. Publishers' ads, jackets, etc. for Frost titles

- 10 576 Books by Frost
 - 577 Books about Frost [Note by FPP on jacket for *Robert Frost: A Study in Sensibility and Common Sense* by Gorham Munson: the first critical study.] [Note by FPP on the New Dresden Press prospectus: the press did not survive. The book is very rare now.]

VII. Miscellany

578

10

MEDIA Frost in art

A. Photographic prints

1. Frost Family Photograph Album

10 579 The items in this subseries are from a black notebook of family photographs donated by Lesley Frost Ballantine. The labels on the envelopes are the ones that she used for the photos in the book and her original labels are kept with the collection.

Elinor Frost--photo of a painting by J. Chapin Robert Frost--England, 1913 Isabelle (Belle) Moodie Frost--San Francisco, circa 1875 Robert Frost--San Francisco, 1874. 6 mo. William Prescott Frost--San Francisco Lawrence MA High School Tremont Street House. See Robert Frost: Trial by Existence--Sergeant Robert Frost--high school graduation, 1892 Elinor Miriam White--St. Lawrence University Elinor Miriam White--St. Lawrence University Mrs. W.P. Frost's private school--Salem, NH, 1886-87. Robert w/ hat, Jeannie--long hair, front row Receipt to Robert Frost from Town of Derry NH for taxes. July 1, 1903. photocopy. Short typed piece about a doll with handwritten note "Lesley, circa 1903--R.F." photocopy. Robert Frost--Franconia, 1916 "The Stone House"--S. Shaftsbury, VT The Frost Family with Pony Bethlehem NH--Lynch Farm, 1908 Robert and Elinor Frost--Plymouth NH, 1912 [Unlabeled photo of four children--three girls and a boy] Hotel where Frosts "landed" in 1912 "Little Iddens"--Leadington. The Frosts' 2d home in England, 1914 Little Iddens--Ledbury [sic], Glos., England. Photographed 22 May 1966 by David Tatham 580 Frost Family, 1916-17. Taken on Webster Farm. George Brown Coll.--Plymouth College Library Robert Frost [and] Carrol Frost--Franconia, 1916-17 Frost Home, 1900-09. On Route 28, Derry, NH The Derry Farm, 1900-1909 The Derry Farm, 1900-1909

- The Derry Farm, 1900-1909
- Edward Thomas--England, 1914
- Edward Thomas--England
- Robert Frost--1915 "The Franconia Stove"--1916

10 580 Carrol Frost--S. Shaftsbury, VT, stone house Marjorie Frost--S. Shaftsbury, VT, stone house Picnic, 1920--Robert Frost, Elinor Frost, Jean Staw Untermeyer "The Gully"--S. Shaftsbury, VT Robert Frost--1935 Robert Frost, 1923. Photograph of a painting by Leon Makielski, Ann Arbor Elinor Frost--Rockford College, 1935 Robert and Elinor--Longs Peak, Colorado, 1932 Willard and Robin Fraser--1942 Irma Frost--Mrs. John Pavne Cone Marjorie Frost--Mrs. Willard Fraser Carrol Frost--Gainesville, Florida, 1938 Lesley Frost--1938 Lesley Frost Sunset Ave. House--Amherst, 1930-38

2. Photos by David Tatham

10 581 Ripton VT cabin of Frost. Accompanying letter from David Tatham. Amherst-related photos Album of photos and comments on the Franconia Mountains and Frost 1964.

3. Photos used in article by Walter Carroll

582 6 photographs (2 prints of each) by Howard Schmitt with negatives.
5 photographs by Judith Buck Carroll, Walter. "Howard Schmitt, Friend and Collector--Where Two Roads Converge: Forty-Six Degrees and Frost." *Post-Standard Sunday Magazine*. August 25, 1963 pp. 4-5, 7-8.

4. Other Photos of Frost

- 583 Frost in the garden of the Warden at Wadham College, Oxford. December 10, 1957. 2 slides. Accompanying letter from Prof. Lawrance Thompson. Frost and Dr. Masayoski Higashiyama at Middlebury. 1957. Frost and Professor Cook at Middlebury. Accompanying letters from George Huban. Procession at academic convocation at Syracuse. April 21, 1959. Frost and Daniel Smythe at Bread Loaf. Original and enlargement. Frost and unknown man from Dartmouth. Accompanying letter from E. H. Henry. Frost and Walter Hard at Manchester, VT. Frost and Elbert Snow. Frost and Dr. Frank Piskor 584 Frost at Ripton VT. June 3, 1962. Accompanying letter from Robert Cotner. Frost. Photographed in 1960 by Daniel Smythe. Small original, two enlargements, and negative. Frost. Photographed by I. S. Cole. [Oversized] Frost. Photographed in 1961 by Ruth Archer. [Oversized] Frost. [Note FPP: May have been used to advertise either "In the Clearing" or "A Further Range."] Frost leaving the stage after a reading at University of Iowa. Photographed by George Kern. [Note by FPP: this photograph won a prize.] Double Oversize Flat file cabinet, drawer 6 in
 - **ODY 149**
 - Frost. Photographed by Clara Sipprell. Accompanied by a letter from Clara Sipprell about Frost and a copy of *Vermont Life* magazine in which there is a reproduction of the photograph. Also accompanied by a newspaper copy of the photo. Frost
 - Frost

10 584A Frost Photo by Lotte Jacobi Middlebury College Production of Robert Frost. 1954.

5. Other Photographs of Frost Family and Frost Homes

10 585 Frost Family

Photo of Frost and children playing pick-up-sticks

- Homes of Frost at South Shaftsbury VT: The Stone House (Route 7) and The Gully (East Road).
- 2 prints. Accompanying card quoting from letter of Mrs. Arthur Davids.

B. Published photos of Frost

- 10 "Robert Frost," New York Herald Tribune Weekly Book Review, February 14, 1943. [photo essay on 586 Frost1.
 - Keepsake printing from Holt, Rinehart and Winston of "The Gift Outright" with photo of Frost reciting it at the inauguration of John F. Kennedy.
 - Postcard with photo of Frost at Ripton VT. [Note by FPP: the message on the card, identifying Ripton as Frost's birthplace, is incorrect; he was born in San Francisco.]

Postcard with photo of Frost's cabin at Ripton VT.

Photo of Frost with the John Glenns and the John Kennedys in Robert Kennedy campaign ad Photos in periodicals--articles not otherwise about Frost

10 587

C. Representations of Frost in other forms of art

- Original caricature of Frost by Jack Rosen. Signed by Frost. Accompanying letter from Jack Rosen. 588
- 589 Original pen and ink drawing of Frost by Tom Holloway. 1963.
- 590 Marlow, James. "Frost--Both Man and Myth," Herald American STARS Magazine. February 17, 1963, p. 2. Cover has picture of Frost. Accompanied by original mockup for the cover art.
- 591 Original art work for cover of Frost issue of Writer's Digest. April 1963. Accompanying correspondence about the art work.
- 591 "Portrait of Robert Frost," a lithograph by Grant Reynard made from a life drawing done at Middlebury. Accompanying Bulletin of the Montclair Art Museum for May 1966 telling about Reynard.
- 592 Photoengraving of Frost by J. J. Lankes. Accompanying note by Corinne (Mrs. Arthur Davids.)
- 593 Caricature of Frost by Oscar Berger on cover of the *Bulletin* of The Poetry Society of America for 1962.
- 594 Poster with text of "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" and a painting of Frost. Double Oversize flat file cabinet, drawer 6, in ODY 149
- 595 Picture of Frost torn from autograph dealer's catalog.
- 596 Bookmark with etching of Frost on one side and biographical information on the other.
- 597 Print reproductions of busts--Walter Hancock, Joseph Brown, Leo Cherne.
- 597a Postcard of Frost stained glass window in Grace Cathedral, San Francisco. Reproductions of paintings:
- 598 Photo of portrait in Mayer Collection. Accompanying note by Ed Weiss. Photo of Ferdinand Warren with his portrait of Frost at Agnes Scott College
- 599 Photos and clippings about Rosamond Coolidge portrait of Frost at Curry College.
- 600 American Portraits between the Fairs, 1939-1964. Exhibition catalog from Portraits, Inc. Gardner Cox portrait of Frost is on the cover. Accompanied by May 1964 issue of The Art Gallery with an ad for the catalog on p. 4.
 - Newspaper clipping with reproduction of portrait by Gardner Cox
 - Color reproduction of portrait by Gardner Cox
 - Medals and other objects:
- 601 Robert Frost Vermont Freedom and Unity Medal. Medal, news clipping, and photograph.

- 10 602 "The Gift Outright" Medal presented to Frost on his 88th birthday by President John F. Kennedy. Medal and accompanying newspaper clippings and letter by Corinne (Mrs. Arthur) Davids.
- 10 603 California Friends of Robert Frost. Medal and accompanying correspondence from G. William Gahagan.

California Friends of Robert Frost. Keychain with Robert Frost stamp.

D. Frost-related art

- 10 604 Print of "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" in calligraphy by Bette McNear. Accompanying correspondence with McNear.
 - 605 Illustration of "The Road Not Taken" in Tolley, William. *The Hope of the Future: Chancellor's Address to Freshmen.* Hendricks Chapel, September 20, 1961. center pages.
 - 606 Christmas cards from Dartmouth with woodcuts by J.J. Lankes:
 - Frost's farm, "The Gully"

"Robert Frost's Pasture, S. Shaftsbury"

Cards made from woodcuts from Frost poems

- "Christmas Dawn"
- "Big Tree"
- "After Apple Picking"

"The Gully Hayfield, Robert Frost's Farm, South Shaftsbury, Vermont, 1929."

- "Robert Frost's South Shaftsbury, Vermont, house. Insert in one of the cards says this was Lankes' last Christmas card. Accompanying letter from Herbert West.
- 607 Frost Bookplates. Accompanying letters from Corinne (Mrs. Arthur) Davids.
- 608 Cartoons
- 609 Robert Frost Bust and Statue by George Lundeen (photos)
- 610 Robert Frost Bookmark with "The Road Not Taken".
- 611 Artwork for the SLU library catalog of Robert Frost by Gregory Lago. Proofs, covers, dummy and wood engraved blocks.
- 612 Photo of a painting of Robert Frost by Leon A. Makielski in 1923. Painting now located in the University of Michigan's Harlan Hatcher Graduate Library.
- 613 Bulletin of the Society for the Libraries of New York University. No. 75 Special Supplement.
- 10 614 Robert Frost Bookplate, by JJ Lankes
 - 615 "Garfield" cartoon featuring Robert Frost Poem
 - 616 Article <u>Class Picture</u> by Tobias Wolff; Copy of "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening"
 - 617 Brochure for Robert Frost Stone House Museum; Article in <u>Vermont Area Guide</u>

Note: Christmas cards are cataloged seperately: PS 3511.R94 A6c 1934-1962

Audio & Video Recordings

Box 11-14 See separate list

Oversized: Robert Frost "The Writer's Chronicle" Oct/Nov. 2002, vol. 35 No. 2 article title "Sydney Lea on Robert Frost"

<u>Box 15</u>

Blickensderfer typewriter

<u>Box 16</u>

Robert Frost Seminar, Fall Semester 2002. SLU class: English 347, co-taught by Albert Glover and Mark McMurray. Box consists of student papers and projects.

See Cloyes, Barbara M., RG 10 Alumni A-Z—Student paper titled "Robert Frost: The Realm of Women" May 24, 1971

<u>Box 17</u>

Additions to Robert Frost Collection-Gift of Frank P. Piskor, 2003

Magazine Articles

Clark, Edie. "Searching for Robert Frost." Yankee Magazine's 2000 Travel Guide to New England. P. 148-149.

A description of a drive through New Hampshire, visiting The Frost Place in Franconia and other sites

Francis, Lesley Lee. "'Imperfectly Academic': Robert Frost and Harvard." *Harvard Magazine*. Mar/Apr. 1984, pp. 51-56.

A discussion of Frost's relationship with Harvard College.

Machlin, Evangeline. "Robert Frost's Mountain Interval." Magnetic North. Autumn 1983, pp. 14-17.

An article about the 5 years (1915-1920) Frost and his family lived in Franconia, NH and the poems he wrote there.

Parini, Jay. "An Anthology in Clapboard." Presentation. Sept./Oct. 1998, pp. 26-33.

A visit to the Homer Noble Farm in Vermont where Frost lived each summer from 1939 to 1963.

Stanlis, Peter J. "Robert Frost: The Conversationalist as Poet." Modern Age. Fall 1997, pp. 323-334.
"Robert Frost's Poetic Underpinning: Coversation." New York Times. 13 Dec. 1997, p. A21.
[excerpts from above Modern Age article].

Stanlis contends that conversation was an important feature n both Frost's life and his poetry.

"Pawky Poet." Time Capsule, 1950: The Year in Review. 1999, pp. 48-49.

A reprint of an article about Frost which appeared in the Oct. 9, 1950 issue of Time.

Newspaper Articles

Benfey, Christopher. "A Terrifying Poet." New York Times Book Review. 25 Apr. 1999. p. 13

Cecelski, David. "Robert Frost: This Tramp." *The News & Observer* [Raleigh, NC]. 12 May 2002, p. 10D.

A recollection by Frost of his tramping days along the North Carolina coast in the 1890's..

Dennis, Gary. "The Walls, Woods, and Words of Robert Frost." *New Hampshire Sunday News* [Manchester, NH]. 3 Feb. 2002, p. F1, 4.

The author writes about visiting Frost's farm in Derry, NH and the stone walls there.

- Lehmann-Haupt, Christopher. "Another Look at One Acquainted with Fire and Ice." *New York Times*. 29 Mar. 1999, p. E8.
- Marquand, Robert. "Another Side of Robert Frost." Christian Science Monitor. 28 Oct. 1994, p. 16.

A review of the book *The Rabbi and the Poet* by Andrew Marks.

O'Brien, Tom. "Frost Bio Warms Reputation of American Laureate." USA Today. 1 Apr. 1999, p. 8D.

Parini, Jay. "'One Long, Wild Conversation': Robert Frost as Teacher." *Chronicle of Higher Education*. 26 Mar. 1999, p. B6-7.

An account of Frost's experiences as a teacher at various schools and colleges.

Pride, Mike. "His Voice Defined." Sunday Monitor [Concord, NH]. 28 Mar. 1999, p. A1, 12.

A profile of Frost published as part of the *Concord Monitor's* New Hampshire Century series (100 people who shaped the 20th century in New Hampshire).

Shea, Lois R. "The Road Taken." Boston Sunday Globe. 3 Mar. 2002, p. M1+.

A tour of Frost sites in New Hampshire and Vermont.

Taylor, Henry. "The Poet of Terror." Boston Sunday Globe. 28 Mar. 1999, p. E1-2.

Four reviews of the book Robert Frost: A Life by Jay Parini

Thomson, Candus. "Frost Farm Feeds the Poetic Spirit." Denver Post. 1 Dec. 2002, p. ??

Thomson, Candus. "Woods Still Inspire Poetry at Frost Farmstead." Union Leader [Manchester, NH]. 8 Nov. 2002, p. A7-8.

Two articles on Frost's farm in Franconia, NH.

Newsletters, Press Releases, and Lectures

Burdick, Neal. "'Further Range': New Approaches to Robert Frost." *Bulletin of the Friends of the Owen D. Young and Launders Libraries.* [St. Lawrence University] Vol. 31 (2002), pp. 14-16.

A discussion of the Robert Frost seminar taught at St. Lawrence University during the Fall 2002 semester. Materials in the Frank P. Piskor Collection of Robert Frost were used in this seminar.

Catalog and Flyer for the exhibit "Robert Frost & J. J. Lankes: A Shared Vision of America." Vanderbilt University Fine Arts Gallery. Mar. 31-June 15, 2001.

This exhibition featured Frost and Lankes materials from the collection of Pat Alger.

Press release and postcard announcing the exhibit "The Less Traveled Road: The Papers of Robert Frost." Mugar Memorial Library, Boston University. Mar. 2001-Mar. 2002.

This exhibit featured Frost items from the Paul C. Richards-Robert Frost Collection at Boston University.

[also included is a keepsake copy of the poem "A Cabin in the Clearing," printed for the dedication of the Richards-Frost Room in Mugar Memorial Library at Boston University in Sept. 1975].

Robert Frost Stone House Museum. Newsletter No. 1. Winter 2002.

The first issue of a newsletter published by the Friends of Robert Frost, Shaftsbury, VT.

Thompson, Sue Ellen. "Elected Friends: Robert Frost and Edward Thomas." A lecture delivered by Thompson at The Frost Place, Franconia, NH; July 1998.

In this lecture, Thompson explores the friendship between Frost and English poet, Edward Thomas.

[also included is an article about Sue Ellen Thompson that appeared in the *Mystic River Press*, 25 June 1998].